Планы Kaiser Permanente Senior Advantage (НМО) и Senior Advantage Medicare Medi-Cal (НМО D-SNP)

Справочник поставщиков стоматологических услуг

Данный справочник действителен по состоянию на 1 мая 2024 г.

В данном справочнике приведен перечень действующих поставщиков медицинских услуг, входящих в сеть DeltaCare® USA и обслуживающих участников наших планов Kaiser Permanente Senior Advantage (HMO) и Senior Advantage Medicare Medi-Cal (HMO D-SNP) в Южной California, в том числе проживающих на территории всего округа Orange и части округов Kern, Los Angeles, Riverside, San Bernardino, San Diego и Ventura.Списки включают текущих сетевых поставщиков услуг DeltaCare® USA на дату, указанную на обложке справочника.

Чтобы получить доступ к онлайн-справочнику поставщиков услуг DeltaCare® USA, посетите веб-сайт **deltadentalins.com**. По любым вопросам относительно содержащейся в справочнике информации звоните в наш отдел обслуживания клиентов Delta Dental по номеру **1-877-644-1774** с понедельника по пятницу с 8:00 до 20:00, с 1 октября по 31 марта — с 8:00 до 20:00, без выходных, интерактивная система речевой связи работает круглосуточно, без выходных (автоматический ответ). Пользователи телетайпа могут звонить по номеру **1-800-735-2929**.

Чтобы заказать печатную копию справочника поставщиков стоматологических услуг Kaiser Permanente, звоните в отдел обслуживания участников по номеру 1-800-443-0815 (номер для пользователей телетайпа: 711), с 8:00 до 20:00, без выходных. Каiser Permanente отправит вам печатную копию справочника поставщиков медицинских услуг по почте в течение трех (3) рабочих дней после того, как вы ее закажете. Сотрудники Kaiser Permanente могут спросить у вас, является ли ваш запрос на получение печатной копии разовым или вы хотите всегда получать справочник поставщиков медицинских услуг в печатном виде.

Если вы попросите, запрос на получение печатных копий справочника поставщиков медицинских услуг останется в силе до тех пор, пока вы остаетесь клиентом Kaiser Permanente или пока не попросите прекратить присылать вам печатные копии.

Чтобы изменить свои предпочтения в отношении языка или альтернативного формата справочника, звоните в отдел обслуживания участников по номеру **1-800-443-0815** (номер для пользователей телетайпа: **711**). Линия работает без выходных с 8:00 до 20:00. Вы можете указать, делаете ли вы запрос на получение справочника на постоянной основе или разово.

Эту информацию можно получить бесплатно в других форматах: крупный шрифт, шрифт Брайля или аудио. Звоните по бесплатному номеру **1-800-443-0815** (ТТҮ: **711**). Линия работает без выходных с 8:00 до 20:00.

Этот документ доступен бесплатно на испанском языке.

ПРИСПОСОБЛЕНИЯ ДЛЯ ЛЮДЕЙ С ФИЗИЧЕСКОЙ ИНВАЛИДНОСТЬЮ. Частью политики Kaiser Permanente является обеспечение доступности наших учреждений, служб и программ для лиц с инвалидностью в соответствии с федеральным законодательством и законодательством штата, запрещающими дискриминацию по инвалидности. Если у вас есть конкретный вопрос, позвоните в отдел обслуживания участников по номеру 1-800-443-0815 (ТТҮ 711). Линия работает без выходных с 8:00 до 20:00.

Kaiser Permanente — это план HMO, заключивший договор с программой Medicare. Участие в Kaiser Permanente зависит от продления договора.

Участники со страховым покрытием по программам и Medicare, и Medi-Cal

В округе Los Angeles стоматологические услуги по программе Medi-Cal покрываются планами регулируемого стоматологического обслуживания. Для получения дополнительной информации о регулируемом стоматологическом обслуживании вы можете обратиться в службу Health Care Options по номеру **1-800-430-4263** (номер для пользователей телетайпа: **1-800-430-7077**) с понедельника по пятницу с 8:00 до 18:00.

За пределами округа Los Angeles стоматологические услуги по программе Medi-Cal покрываются программой Fee-for-Service Medi-Cal (услуги на платной основе). Вы можете найти поставщиков платных стоматологических услуг, работающих по программе Fee-for-Service Medi-Cal, на веб-сайте Smile, California: **smilecalifornia.org**. Поиск можно проводить по адресу, городу, почтовому индексу, специальности или языку общения. В дополнение к справочнику поставщиков стоматологических услуг вы можете найти зарегистрированных поставщиков стоматологических услуг на веб-сайте Smile, California в списке участвующих зарегистрированных стоматологов-гигиенистов, перечисленных по округам.

Содержание

Раздел 1. Введение	i
С чего начать	i
Как сменить стоматолога	i
Как убедиться, что для вас действует страховое покрытие	i
Как получить независимое мнение	
Сетевые поставщики услуг	
Как подавать на оплату счета за покрываемое лечение	
-	
Как получить экстренную стоматологическую помощь	
Какую территорию обслуживания охватывают планы Kaiser Permanente Senior Advantage и Senior Advantage Medicare Medi-Cal?	
Как найти поставщиков медицинских услуг DeltaCare USA, которые обсл вашу территорию?	
Основные термины глоссария	4
Раздел 2. Перечень сетевых поставщиков услуг	6
AGOURA HILLS	6
ALHAMBRA	6
ALISO VIEJO	6
ALTA LOMA	6
ANAHEIM	6
APPLE VALLEY	9
ARCADIA	10
ARLETA	10
ARROYO GRANDE	10
ARTESIA	10
ATASCADERO	11
AZUSA	11
BAKERSFIELD	11
BALDWIN PARK	12
BANNING	13
BARSTOW	13
BEAUMONT	13
BELL	14
BELL GARDENS	14
BELLFLOWER	14
BEVERLY HILLS	15
BLOOMINGTON	16
BLYTHE	16
BORREGO SPRINGS	16
RRAWI FY	16

BREA	16
BUENA PARK	17
BURBANK	17
CALABASAS	18
CALEXICO	19
CALIMESA	19
CAMARILLO	19
CANOGA PARK	19
CANYON COUNTRY	20
CANYON LAKE	20
CARLSBAD	20
CARSON	21
CASTAIC	22
CATHEDRAL CITY	22
CERRITOS	22
CHATSWORTH	22
CHINO	23
CHINO HILLS	23
CHULA VISTA	24
CITY OF INDUSTRY	25
CLAREMONT	25
COLTON	26
COMPTON	26
CORONA	26
CORONADO	28
COSTA MESA	28
COVINA	29
CUDAHY	29
CULVER CITY	30
CYPRESS	30
DANA POINT	30
DEL MAR	31
DELANO	31
DESERT HOT SPRINGS	31
DIAMOND BAR	31
DOWNEY	31
EASTVALE	33
EL CAJON	33
EL CENTRO	34
EL MONTE	34
ENCINITAS	
ENCINO	36

ESCONDIDO	36
FONTANA	37
FOOTHILL RANCH	39
FOUNTAIN VALLEY	39
FOUNTAIN VLY	39
FULLERTON	39
GARDEN GROVE	41
GARDENA	41
GLENDALE	42
GLENDORA	43
GOLETA	43
GRANADA HILLS	44
HACIENDA HEIGHTS	44
HARBOR CITY	44
HAWAIIAN GARDENS	44
HAWTHORNE	44
HEMET	45
HERMOSA BEACH	46
HESPERIA	46
HIGHLAND	47
HIGHLAND PARK	47
HOLLYWOOD	47
HUNTINGTON BEACH	47
HUNTINGTON PARK	48
IMPERIAL	49
IMPERIAL BEACH	49
INDIAN WELLS	49
INDIO	49
INGLEWOOD	50
IRVINE	50
JURUPA VALLEY	52
LA CANADA	52
LA CANADA FLINTRIDGE	52
LA CRESCENTA	52
LA HABRA	52
LA JOLLA	53
LA MESA	53
LA MIRADA	54
LA PUENTE	55
LA QUINTA	55
LA VERNE	55
LADERA RANCH	56

LAGUNA BEACH	56
LAGUNA HILLS	56
LAGUNA NIGUEL	57
LAGUNA WOODS	57
LAKE ELSINORE	57
LAKE FOREST	58
LAKEWOOD	59
LANCASTER	59
LAWNDALE	60
LEMON GROVE	60
LOMA LINDA	61
LOMITA	61
LOMPOC	61
LONG BEACH	61
LOS ALAMITOS	63
LOS ANGELES	63
LYNWOOD	72
MANHATTAN BEACH	72
MARINA DEL REY	73
MAYWOOD	73
MECCA	73
MENIFEE	73
MIRA LOMA	74
MISSION HILLS	74
MISSION VIEJO	74
MONROVIA	75
MONTCLAIR	75
MONTEBELLO	75
MONTEREY PARK	76
MOORPARK	77
MORENO VALLEY	77
MURRIETA	78
N HOLLYWOOD	79
NATIONAL CITY	79
NEWBURY PARK	80
NEWHALL	80
NEWPORT BEACH	80
NORCO	80
NORTH HILLS	81
NORTH HOLLYWOOD	81
NORTHRIDGE	82
NORWALK	82

NUEVO	83
OCEANSIDE	83
ONTARIO	84
ORANGE	85
OXNARD	87
PACOIMA	88
PALM DESERT	88
PALM SPRINGS	89
PALMDALE	89
PANORAMA CITY	90
PARAMOUNT	91
PASADENA	91
PERRIS	92
PICO RIVERA	93
PISMO BEACH	94
PLACENTIA	94
POMONA	94
PORT HUENEME	95
POWAY	95
RANCHO CUCAMONGA	95
RANCHO MIRAGE	97
RANCHO PALOS VERDES	97
RANCHO SANTA MARGARITA	97
REDLANDS	97
REDONDO BEACH	98
RESEDA	99
RIALTO	99
RIVERSIDE	100
ROLLING HILLS	103
ROSAMOND	103
ROSEMEAD	103
ROWLAND HEIGHTS	104
SAN BERNARDINO	104
SAN CLEMENTE	105
SAN DIEGO	105
SAN DIMAS	110
SAN FERNANDO	110
SAN GABRIEL	111
SAN JACINTO	111
SAN JUAN CAPISTRANO	112
SAN LUIS OBISPO	
SAN MARCOS	112

SAN MARINO	113
SAN PEDRO	113
SAN YSIDRO	114
SANTA ANA	114
SANTA BARBARA	116
SANTA CLARITA	117
SANTA FE SPRINGS	117
SANTA MARIA	117
SANTA MONICA	118
SANTEE	118
SAUGUS	118
SEAL BEACH	118
SHERMAN OAKS	118
SIMI VALLEY	119
SOLVANG	120
SOUTH EL MONTE	120
SOUTH GATE	120
SOUTH PASADENA	121
SPRING VALLEY	121
STANTON	121
STUDIO CITY	121
SUN CITY	121
SUN VALLEY	121
SUNLAND	122
SYLMAR	122
TARZANA	122
TEHACHAPI	123
TEMECULA	123
TEMPLE CITY	124
THERMAL	124
THOUSAND OAKS	124
TOLUCA LAKE	125
TORRANCE	125
TUSTIN	127
TWENTYNINE PALMS	128
UPLAND	128
VALENCIA	129
VALLEY VILLAGE	129
VAN NUYS	130
VENTURA	131
VICTORVILLE	131
VISTA	132

WALNUT	133
WASCO	133
WEST COVINA	133
WEST HILLS	134
WEST HOLLYWOOD	134
WEST LOS ANGELES	135
WESTLAKE VILLAGE	135
WESTMINSTER	135
WHITTIER	136
WILDOMAR	137
WILMINGTON	137
WINCHESTER	138
WINNETKA	138
WOODLAND HILLS	138
YORBA LINDA	138
YUCAIPA	139
YUCCA VALLEY	139
Уведомление о недопущении дискриминации	141
Уведомление о недопущении дискриминации	142
Multi-Language Insert	145
Language Assistance Services	147

Раздел 1. Введение

В данном справочнике приведен перечень поставщиков услуг, входящих в сеть DeltaCare USA.

Программа DeltaCare USA Dental HMO

Компания Kaiser Permanente заключила соглашение с Delta Dental of California о предоставлении вам услуг по программе DeltaCare USA Dental HMO. DeltaCare USA предлагает широкий спектр стоматологических услуг в сети стоматологов, которые заключили договор с Delta Dental of California.

С чего начать

Когда вы присоединитесь к программе, Delta Dental подберет для вас стоматолога. Вы получите по почте приветственное письмо с именем и адресом своего стоматолога. Чтобы записаться на прием, просто позвоните в стоматологический кабинет и сообщите, что являетесь участником DeltaCare USA.

Как сменить стоматолога

Если вы хотите сменить стоматолога, выберите нового из этого справочника. Вы также можете найти список стоматологов DeltaCare USA на веб-сайте deltadentalins.com. Сменить стоматолога можно онлайн или позвонив в отдел обслуживания клиентов Delta Dental по номеру 1-877-644-1774 с понедельника по пятницу с 5:00 до 18:00 (номер для пользователей телетайпа: 1-800-735-2929). Если мы получим ваш запрос на смену стоматолога до 21 числа, смена состоится в первый день следующего месяца. Если мы получим ваш запрос после 21 числа, смена состоится первого числа через месяц. (Например, если мы получим ваш запрос 22 апреля, вы сможете посетить своего нового стоматолога 1 июня).

Как убедиться, что для вас действует страховое покрытие

Если вы хотите, чтобы полученные вами стоматологические услуги оплачивались планом, вы должны получать их у своего стоматолога DeltaCare USA. Вам могут оплатить услуги другого стоматолога в случае экстренной ситуации или если ваш стоматолог DeltaCare USA направит вас к специалисту. Delta Dental должна утвердить каждое направление до получения вами лечения. Когда Delta Dental утвердит ваше направление, вы получите письменное разрешение на покрываемые стоматологические услуги от другого специалиста. Ни Medicare, ни ваш план не будут покрывать никакие другие стоматологические услуги.

Как получить независимое мнение

Вы можете запросить независимое мнение, если не согласны или сомневаетесь в диагнозе или плане лечения, предложенном вашим стоматологом DeltaCare USA. Чтобы запросить независимое мнение, позвоните в отдел обслуживания клиентов Delta Dental по номеру 1-877-644-1774 с понедельника по пятницу с 5:00 до 18:00 (номер для пользователей телетайпа: 1-800-735-2929).

Кроме того, мы в любое время можем потребовать, чтобы вы получили независимое мнение от другого стоматолога DeltaCare USA, чтобы убедиться, что получаемое вами лечение необходимо и целесообразно.

Сетевые поставщики услуг

Сетевые поставщики услуг, перечисленные в данном справочнике, обязаны предоставить вам стоматологические услуги. Вы можете обратиться к любому сетевому поставщику услуг, указанному в этом справочнике. Все перечисленные в этом справочнике сетевые поставщики услуг работают в рамках одной сети, однако

вы должны получать услуги у назначенного вам стоматолога DeltaCare USA, чтобы они были оплачены за счет страховки. Кроме того, для получения определенных услуг может потребоваться направление. Если вы посещали одного сетевого поставщика услуг, вы не обязаны продолжать посещать его, если попросили сменить назначенного вам стоматолога DeltaCare USA. В некоторых случаях вы можете получить покрываемые услуги у поставщиков, не входящих в сеть, например, покрываемое лечение в экстренных ситуациях и услуги по утвержденным направлениям. Однако вы должны обратиться в Delta Dental, чтобы получить утверждение.

Как подавать на оплату счета за покрываемое лечение

Если вы получили счет от поставщика услуг, не входящего в сеть, не оплачивайте его. Вместо этого отправьте счет в Delta Dental не позднее 90 дней после окончания лечения. Delta сообщит вам, сколько вы обязаны заплатить. В некоторых случаях можно подать счет по истечении периода в 90 дней, если вы сможете доказать, что у вас не было возможности подать его вовремя.

Отправляйте все счета и формы исков о выплате страхового возмещения на адрес:

Claims Department P.O. Box 1810 Alpharetta, GA 30023

Как получить экстренную стоматологическую помощь

Если вы нуждаетесь в экстренной стоматологической помощи, звоните своему стоматологу DeltaCare USA или в отдел обслуживания клиентов Delta Dental по номеру 1-877-644-1774 с понедельника по пятницу с 5:00 до 18:00 (номер для пользователей телетайпа: 1-800-735-2929).

Покрываемая страховкой экстренная помощь ограничивается лечением, требуемым для стабилизации вашего состояния и облегчения боли. Если вы получаете услуги экстренной стоматологической помощи от стоматолога, не являющегося закрепленным за вами стоматологом DeltaCare USA, сумма страхового покрытия за одну экстренную ситуацию будет составлять не более \$100.

Если вы получаете экстренную стоматологическую помощь у стоматолога, не входящего в сеть DeltaCare USA, вы обязаны оплатить полную стоимость лечения у стоматолога, за исключением нижеследующих случаев.

- Вы предприняли попытку обратиться к своему стоматологу из DeltaCare USA, однако он не может принять вас в течение 24 часов, или вы считаете, что не можете добраться до своего стоматолога DeltaCare USA из-за своего состояния.
- Вы позвонили в отдел обслуживания клиентов Delta Dental, прежде чем получить экстренную стоматологическую помощь, или ваше состояние настолько тяжелое, что вам необходимо получить лечение без предварительного звонка в отдел обслуживания клиентов.

Вы должны пользоваться услугами назначенного вам поставщика услуг, входящего в сеть DeltaCare USA, за исключением экстренных случаев или ситуаций, требующих неотложной медико-санитарной помощи. При получении вами планового лечения у поставщиков услуг, не входящих в сеть, ни Medicare, ни DeltaCare USA не оплатят ваши расходы.

Какую территорию обслуживания охватывают планы Kaiser Permanente Senior Advantage и Senior Advantage Medicare Medi-Cal?

Ниже перечислены округа и части округов, находящиеся в зоне нашего обслуживания на территории Южной California. В зону нашего обслуживания входит вся территория округов **Orange** и **Los Angeles** (кроме острова Catalina), а также части округов Kern, Riverside, San Bernardino, San Diego и Ventura. Если вы живете в округе, территорию которого наша зона обслуживания охватывает частично, то узнать, находитесь ли вы в зоне нашего покрытия, можно, проверив, указан ли ваш домашний почтовый индекс в списке ниже:

- Oκpyr Kern: 93203, 93205-06, 93215-16, 93220, 93222, 93224-26, 93238, 93240-41, 93243, 93249-52, 93263, 93268, 93276, 93280, 93285, 93287, 93301-09, 93311-14, 93380, 93383-90, 93501-02, 93504-05, 93518-19, 93531, 93536, 93560-61, 93581.
- Oκpyr Riverside: 91752, 92028, 92210-11, 92220, 92223, 92230, 92234-36, 92240-41, 92247-48, 92253, 92255, 92258, 92260-64, 92270, 92276, 92282, 92320, 92324, 92373, 92399, 92501-09, 92513-14, 92516-19, 92521-22, 92530-32, 92543-46, 92548, 92551-57, 92562-64, 92567, 92570-72, 92581-87, 92589-93, 92595-96, 92599, 92860, 92877-83.
- Okpyr San Bernardino: 91701, 91708-10, 91729-30, 91737, 91739, 91743, 91758-59, 91761-64, 91766, 91784-86, 92305, 92307-08, 92313-18, 92321-22, 92324-25, 92329, 92331, 92333-37, 92339-41, 92344-46, 92350, 92352, 92354, 92357-59, 92369, 92371-78, 92382, 92385-86, 92391-95, 92397, 92399, 92401-08, 92410-11, 92413, 92415, 92418, 92423, 92427, 92880.

- Oκpyr San Diego: 91901-03, 91908-17, 91921, 91931-33, 91935, 91941-46, 91950-51, 91962-63, 91976-80, 91987, 92003, 92007-11, 92013-14, 92018-30, 92033, 92037-40, 92046, 92049, 92051-52, 92054-61, 92064-65, 92067-69, 92071-72, 92074-75, 92078-79, 92081-86, 92088, 92091-93, 92096, 92101-24, 92126-32, 92134-40, 92142-43, 92145, 92147, 92149-50, 92152-55, 92158-61, 92163, 92165-79, 92182, 92186-87, 92191-93, 92195-99.
- Oκpyr Ventura: 90265, 91304, 91307, 91311, 91319-20, 91358-62, 91377, 93001-07, 93009-12, 93015-16, 93020-22, 93030-36, 93040-44, 93060-66, 93094, 93099, 93252.

Как найти поставщиков медицинских услуг DeltaCare USA, которые обслуживают вашу территорию?

Найдите свой город в данном справочнике. Названия городов указаны в алфавитном порядке. Там вы сможете найти список стоматологов DeltaCare USA, предоставляющих услуги на вашей территории, с указанием номера дома и улицы, где расположен их кабинет, чтобы вы могли найти ближайшего к вам специалиста.

Звездочки (*) после названий стоматологических кабинетов означают, что они не принимают новых пациентов.

Если у вас есть вопросы о Kaiser Permanente, звоните в контактный центр обслуживания участников по номеру **1-800-443-0815**, с 8:00 до 20:00 без выходных (номер для пользователей телетайпа: **711**). Вы также можете посетить веб-сайт **kp.org**.

Основные термины глоссария

Раздел 2. языки

Английский	Русский
American Sign Language	Американский язык жестов
Arabic	Арабский
Armenian	Армянский
Assyrian	Ассирийский
Bangla/Bengali	Бенгальский (бенгали)
Bosnian	Боснийский
Bulgarian	Болгарский
Burmese	Бирманский
Cambodian	Камбоджийский
Cantonese	Кантонский
Chaldean	Халдейский
Chinese	Китайский
Chiu	Чаошаньский
Chow	Чаошаньский
Croatian	Хорватский
Czech	Чешский
Iranian	Иранский
Israeli	Иврит
Danish	Датский
Farsi	Фарси
Finnish	Финский
French	Французский
German	Немецкий
Greek	Греческий
Gujarati	Гуджарати
Hebrew	Иврит
Hindi	Хинди
Hmong	Хмонг
Hungarian	Венгерский
Ilocano	Илоканский
Indonesian	Индонезийский
Iranian	Иранский
Israeli	Иврит
Italian	Итальянский
Japanese	Японский
Korean	Корейский

Английский	Русский
Lao	Лаосский
Laothian	Лаосский
Latvian	Латвийский
Macedonian	Македонский
Mandarin	Мандаринский
Marathi	Маратхи
Panjabi	Пенджаби
Pashto	Пушту
Persian	Персидский
Polish	Польский
Portuguese	Португальский
Punjabi	Панджаби
Romanian	Румынский
Russian	Русский
Serbian	Сербский
Slovak	Словацкий
Spanish	Испанский
Swahili	Суахили
Tagalog	Тагальский
Taiwanese	Тайваньский
Tamil	Тамильский
Turkish	Турецкий
Urdu	Урду
Telugu	Телугу
Thai	Тайский
Ukranian	Украинский
Vietnamese	Вьетнамский
Visayan/Cbuano	Висайский (себуано)

Раздел 2. информация в нижнем колонтитуле

Английский	Русский	
Not accepting new patients	Не принимает новых пациентов	

Раздел 2. Перечень сетевых поставщиков услуг

AGOURA HILLS

DR ARMOND AGHAKHANI DDS

DC065620 Ġ 30101 AGOURA CT STE 105 91301

818-889-4448

Language(s): SPANISH

GHOTANIAN DDS PC DC001508 Ė 30300 AGOURA RD STE 230 91301 805-497-2260

Language(s): ENGLISH

SEA BREEZE DENTAL CARE ** DC044928 Ġ **5029 KANAN RD** 91301-2515 818-991-9852

Language(s): ENGLISH

ALHAMBRA

ALHAMBRA GARFIELD **DENTAL INC **** DC0C0201 747 S GARFIELD AVE 91801-4438 626-289-6815 Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

BIYAN YANG DDS INC ** Ġ DC059369 1234 S GARFIELD AVE STE 101 91801 626-576-8100

Language(s): ENGLISH, CHINESE

HART H LEE FAMILY DENTISTRY DC051601 157 N GARFIELD AVE 91801-3547 626-284-5113

KIND KARE DENTAL ** DC068271 Ġ

Language(s): ENGLISH

600 W MAIN ST STE 102 91801-3336

626-282-4119

Language(s): ENGLISH, CHINESE, SPANISH

ALISO VIEJO

ALISO VIEJO DENTAL DC056971 Ġ 26921 ALISO CREEK RD STE B 92656 949-425-1447

Language(s): ENGLISH

ALISO VIEJO FAMILY **DENTAL GROUP **** DC065529 Ė 15 MAREBLU STE 360 92656-3056 949-360-9700

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

ALL SMILE DENTAL GROUP DC026492 22912 PACIFIC PARK DR STE A 92656-5328 949-716-6900

Language(s): CHINESE, **MANDARIN**

CLAIRE CHO DDS DC003821 Ġ 2 MAREBLU STE 200 92656 949-831-8826 Language(s): ENGLISH

DENTAL AESTHETICS AND WELLNESS CENTER ** Ġ DC061435 26711 ALISO CREEK RD **STE 200B** 92656-4822

949-680-4001

Language(s): ENGLISH

ROBERT MURRAY DDS DC271701 ځ 2 MAREBLU STE 100 92656-3035 949-831-4655

Language(s): ENGLISH

ALTA LOMA

SMILE BRIGHT DENTAL DC040987 & 8750 19TH ST 91701-4608 909-483-1177 Language(s): ENGLISH, **SPANISH**

ANAHEIM

7 DAY DENTAL ** DC013770 Ġ 2265 W LINCOLN AVE 92801 714-491-8600

Language(s): CHINESE

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🖒] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

ALL KIDS DENTAL CARE **
DC065189 &
601 S EUCLID ST
92802-1233
714-778-0700
Language(s): ENGLISH

ANAHEIM HILLS DENTAL ARTS ** DC063952 &

100 S CHAPARRAL CT STE 150 92808

714-637-4200

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

ANAHEIM HILLS DENTAL GROUP

Language(s): ENGLISH

ANAHEIM MODERN DENTISTRY DENTAL GROUP DC066865 &

2236 E LINCOLN AVE 92806-4107

714-461-3966

Language(s): ENGLISH

ANAHEIM OPEN 7 DAYS DENTAL **

714-772-2893

Language(s): CHINESE

BRIGHT NOW DENTAL **

DC004784 6

150 N STATE COLLEGE

BLVD

92806-2909 **714-780-0856**

Language(s): ENGLISH

BRISTOL DENTAL GROUP

92801

714-999-5050

Language(s): ENGLISH

BRITE DENTAL GROUP

1221 N HARBOR BLVD

92801

714-224-4999

Language(s): ENGLISH,

SPANISH

CA DENTAL GROUP **

DC037147 &

140 S FAIRMONT BLVD

92808

714-974-0054

Language(s): SPANISH

CALIFORNIA DENTAL

GROUP **

2300 S HARBOR BLVD

92802-3518

714-750-3030

Language(s): SPANISH

CALIFORNIA DENTAL GROUP OF NORTH

ANAHEIM **

DC060588 &

1221 N EUCLID ST

92801-1954

714-491-2732

Language(s): ENGLISH

CENTRAL CITY COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER

Language(s): ENGLISH

CRESCENT FAMILY

DENTAL **

714-490-2750

DC057984 &

522 N MAGNOLIA AVE

92801

714-828-1415

Language(s): ENGLISH, CHINESE, MANDARIN

DENTAL AESTHETICS PROFESSIONALS **

DC030551 &

1751 W ROMNEYA DR

STE D

92801-1815

714-772-3538

Language(s): TAGALOG/

FILIPINO, SPANISH

DENTAL CARE OF ANAHEIM **

815 N EUCLID ST

92801

714-758-0791

Language(s): ENGLISH,

SPANISH

DENTAL HEALTH ANAHEIM

HILLS **

DC025173 &

8101 E KAISER BLVD

STE 150 92808-2661

714-921-9252

Language(s): MARATHI, PANJABI, SPANISH, HINDI, GUJARATI, URDU

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

DENTAL WELLNESS OF ANAHEIM ** DC063415 & 250 W LINCOLN AVE 92805 714-535-3254

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, FARSI, URDU, VIETNAMESE, MANDARIN, PUNJABI

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN

714-774-6330

Language(s): HINDI

714-776-7015 Language(s): VIETNAMESE

SMILE CENTER OF ANAHEIM ** DC068479 & 705 S STATE COLLEGE BLVD 92806-4527 714-215-4445 Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI, GUJARATI, SPANISH

STATE COLLEGE DENTAL GROUP DC064402 & 330 N STATE COLLEGE BLVD STE 105 92806 714-772-5005

Language(s): HINDI, GUJARATI, ENGLISH, SPANISH

TARUN PATEL APDC DC057365 & 853 N HARBOR BLVD 92805

Language(s): ENGLISH

714-535-2487

V RANA DENTAL CORPORATION DC065932 & 8285 E SANTA ANA CANYON RD STE 115 92808

714-974-5599Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI, GUJARATI

ENGLISH

Language(s): DANISH, FARSI, SPANISH, FRENCH

Language(s): ENGLISH

APPLE VALLEY

DEXTER DENTAL GROUP INC
DC024165 & 19195 US HIGHWAY 18
STE 201
92307-2562
760-242-0796
Language(s): ENGLISH,
SPANISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

ARCADIA

ARCADIA DENTAL CENTER ** DC196501 & 440 E HUNTINGTON DR STE 101 91006 **626-447-5126**

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): CANTONESE

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

ARLETA

ARROYO GRANDE

ARTESIA

HOON LEE DENTAL CORPORATION ** DC055230 & 17334 PIONEER BLVD 90701 **562-924-3334** Language(s): ENGLISH,

KOREAN, SPANISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): TAGALOG

562-860-9612

Language(s): ENGLISH

ATASCADERO

AZUSA

Language(s): ENGLISH

HESAM SHAHOVEISI DMD INC

626-966-3400

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

BAKERSFIELD

BAKERSFIELD DENTAL GROUP DC012136 & 5120 STOCKDALE HWY STE D 93309-2673 661-324-5442 Language(s): ENGLISH G STREET FAMILY DENTAL **
DC1C5601 &

Language(s): ENGLISH

1900 BRUNDAGE LN 93304

661-859-0192

Language(s): SPANISH, TAGALOG/FILIPINO

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

GOSFORD VILLAGE DNTL GROUP DC043525 & 5353 GOSFORD RD STE 103 93313-4969 661-588-2065 Language(s): ENGLISH

GUY W. MENDIVIL, DDD PROFESSIONAL DENTAL CORP **

Language(s): ENGLISH

J K PATEL DENTAL CORPORATION ** DC069057 & 2519 RIVER BLVD 93305-2651 661-873-9632

Language(s): ENGLISH, GUJARATI

MERCY PLAZA DENTAL GROUP DC067268 & 500 OLD RIVER RD STE 225 93311 661-663-0109

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, FARSI

Language(s): ARABIC

Language(s): ENGLISH

STOCKDALE SMILES DENT & ORTH DC045321 & 11120 STOCKDALE HWY STE 103

93311-3680 **661-665-0080**

Language(s): ENGLISH

 WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES ** DC042519 & 3401 COFFEE RD STE A 93308-5080 661-587-3512 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

BALDWIN PARK

91706-3753 **626-962-9474**

Language(s): KOREAN

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

BURMESE, CHINESE

BANNING

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARABIC, FRENCH

WESTERN DENTAL

BARSTOW

BEAUMONT

SPANISH, TAGALOG

DR LEE BEAUMONT DENTAL ** DC059832 & 930 BEAUMONT AVE 92223-1831 951-845-2200 Language(s): ENGLISH, KOREAN, SPANISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

BELL

BELL GARDENS

Language(s): ENGLISH

BELLFLOWER

Language(s): DANISH, FARSI, SPANISH, FRENCH

BELLFLOWER FAMILY DENTAL SERVICE ** DC359701 & 17019 BELLFLOWER BLVD 90706-5921 **562-866-9739** Language(s): HINDI, PUNJABI, SPANISH, INDIAN, URDU

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕏] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

CALIFORNIA DENTAL GROUP DC023824 & 10106 ALONDRA BLVD STE A 90706-3904 562-867-5117 Language(s): ENGLISH, KOREAN

Language(s): TAGALOG/ FILIPINO

REBECCA S. AHLERS DDS DENTAL CORPORATION DC059549 & 16900 LAKEWOOD BLVD STE 306 90706-5580 562-867-5191

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): FARSI, TAGALOG, SPANISH, ENGLISH, VIETNAMESE

Language(s): ENGLISH

SOMERSET FAMILY
DENTISTRY
DC061953 &
9426 SOMERSET BLVD
90706-3009
562-925-3735

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

BEVERLY HILLS

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

PACIFIC DENTAL CARE **
DC363001 &
9025 WILSHIRE BLVD
STE 315
90211
310-274-7485
Language(s): ENGLISH

STEVEN GOLDY AND ASSOCIATES DC255201 & 416 N BEDFORD DR STE 102 90210 310-550-1511 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

BLOOMINGTON

BLYTHE

Language(s): ENGLISH

BORREGO SPRINGS

Language(s): ENGLISH

BRAWLEY

Language(s): ENGLISH

BREA

562-645-4832

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

BREA FAMILY DENTISTRY AND ORTHODONTICS ** DC067362 & 2820 E IMPERIAL HWY 92821-6714 714-572-2818 Language(s): FARSI, ENGLISH Language(s): SPANISH, VIETNAMESE

Language(s): SPANISH, VIETNAMESE, KOREAN

Language(s): SPANISH, FARSI

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

BUENA PARK

Language(s): ENGLISH

BUENA PARK DENTAL CARE DC064460 &

4600 BEACH BLVD STE A 90621

714-278-4971

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

DENTISTS OF BUENA PARK DENTAL GROUP DC061497 & 7540 ORANGETHORPE AVE STE A1 90621-3458 714-576-2540 Language(s): ENGLISH

FOROUTAN DENTAL
CORPORATION **
DC012353 &
8951 KNOTT AVE STE L
90620
714-826-4181

Language(s): FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH
PLAZA DENTAL CARE **

KOREAN, SPANISH, TAGALOG

Language(s): KOREAN

WEST COAST DENTAL GROUP ** DC014631 & 8381 LA PALMA AVE STE B-C 90620-3271 714-228-9990 Language(s): ARABIC, ENGLISH

BURBANK

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

ARMENIAN, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

BURBANK-GLENDALE DENTAL GROUP ** DC013523 & 500 E OLIVE AVE STE 430 91501 818-567-4662

Language(s): FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

EMPIRE DENTAL GROUP DC011528 & 1635 N VICTORY PL 91502-1645 818-565-0057 Language(s): ENGLISH

SPANISH, FARSI

Language(s): ARABIC

CALABASAS

RUSSIAN

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

CALEXICO

CALIMESA

CAMARILLO

CAMARILLO DENTAL GROUP DC198701 & 2380 LAS POSAS RD STE A 93010-3445 **805-388-9110** Language(s): ENGLISH

PUNJABI, SPANISH, HINDI

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

CANOGA PARK

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, HEBREW, SPANISH

ARABIC

818-883-7979 Language(s): ENGLISH, RUSSIAN, SPANISH

FRENCH, FARSI

CANYON COUNTRY

CANYON LAKE

SPANISH

CARLSBAD

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, VIETNAMESE

GENTLE DENTAL
CARLSBAD
DC030035 &
2620 EL CAMINO REAL
STE A
92008-1255
760-720-0966
Language(s): ENGLISH

LA COSTA DENTISTRY AND ORTHODONTICS
DC053894 &
7625 VIA CAMPANILE
STE 130
92009-8489
760-633-1653

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

CARSON

OMID BARKHORDAR
DENTAL GROUP
DC053927 &
101 W CARSON ST
90745-2602
310-513-0222
Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

THE DENTAL OFFICE OF CARSON
DC058396 &

612 E CARSON ST STE 101 90745-2896

310-469-9355

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): SPANISH, ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

CASTAIC

Language(s): HINDI

HASLEY CANYON DENTAL GROUP
DC012356 &

29655 THE OLD RD 91384-4570

661-702-8338

Language(s): ENGLISH

CATHEDRAL CITY

PALM CANYON SMILES DENTISTRY

67760 E PALM CANYON DR 92234

760-688-7653

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

69160 RAMON RD STE 100

92234-9140 **760-969-5469**

Language(s): ENGLISH

CERRITOS

BLOOMFIELD DENTAL CENTER **

562-926-6502

Language(s): ARABIC

CERRITOS DENTAL CARE

20106 PIONEER BLVD

STE A-B 90703

562-474-1221

Language(s): FARSI, ENGLISH, SPANISH

CERRITOS SMILES DENTISTRY DENTAL GROUP

90703

562-278-1609

Language(s): ENGLISH

CERRITOS TOWNE CENTER DENTISTRY **

17550 BLOOMFIELD AVE

STE C 90703

562-809-4464

Language(s): CHINESE, KOREAN

INNOVATIVE SMILES

DC053879 &

13017 ARTESIA BLVD

STE D120 90703

562-860-6626

Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI, GUJARATI

KI LEE DENTAL CORP **

11900 SOUTH ST STE 122

90703

562-809-6177

Language(s): ENGLISH, KOREAN, SPANISH

CHATSWORTH

CHATSWORTH DENTISTRY DENTAL GROUP

91311-3305 **818-493-1302**

Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕏] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

CHINO

ALL ABOUT SMILE DENTAL GROUP DC059048 & 12604 CENTRAL AVE 91710-3508 909-591-1745 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, HINDI, GUJARATI

CHINO SMILES DENTAL GROUP DC026852 & 6961 SCHAEFER AVE 91710-9126 909-590-0640 Language(s): ENGLISH Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH

909-627-7977 Language(s): ENGLISH

SPANISH, ENGLISH

VALDEZ FAMILY DENTISTRY ** DC055128 & 4129 RIVERSIDE DR 91710 909-591-9211

Language(s): ENGLISH

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

909-627-6699

Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC047376 & 12400 CENTRAL AVE 91710-2603 909-613-0106 Language(s): ARABIC

CHINO HILLS

CHINO HILLS DENTAL GROUP DC003117 & 3410 GRAND AVE STE F 91709 **909-364-0027**

Language(s): ENGLISH

CHINO HILLS DENTAL
OFFICE
DC004765 &
2983 CHINO AVE STE A5
91709-3576
909-628-7000
Language(s): ENGLISH

DENTAL ASSOCIATES
CHINO HILLS **
DC039445 &
2140 GRAND AVE STE 265
91709-6806

909-464-8181

Language(s): ENGLISH

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

909-606-6336 Language(s): ENGLISH,

FARSI, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH
SMILE SAVVY DENTAL

Language(s): TAGALOG/ FILIPINO, SPANISH

CHULA VISTA

SPANISH

BONITA SMILES DENTISTRY DC057560 & 1558 E H ST STE B 91913 **619-421-9070**

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

Language(s): SPANISH, TAGALOG/FILIPINO

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

SPANISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

NAPLES DENTAL ON THIRD AVENUE ** DC068330 & 1072 THIRD AVE STE A 91911 619-425-5323

Language(s): ARABIC

91915 **619-482-5555**

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

SPANISH

 CITY OF INDUSTRY

Language(s): ENGLISH

CLAREMONT

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

COLTON

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARABIC, SPANISH

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC067798 & 1100 S MOUNT VERNON AVE STE G 92324-4204 909-801-8142 Language(s): ENGLISH

COMPTON

SPANISH, ARABIC

CORONA

CANYON DENTAL
ASSOCIATES
DC047339 &
2097 COMPTON AVE
STE 102 BLDG 1
92881
951-273-0555
Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

CORONA MODERN
DENTISTRY DENTAL
GROUP
DC065080 &
460 N MCKINLEY ST
STE 101
92879-3405
951-531-9693

Language(s): ENGLISH

 92882-1639 **951-279-7650**

Language(s): ARABIC, ENGLISH, SPANISH

GOLD COAST DENTAL CORONA ** DC068197 & 2150 CALIFORNIA AVE STE 107 92881 951-389-7781

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, PUNJABI

Language(s): INDONESIAN

MAIN STREET DENTAL GROUP DC013104 & 131 W ONTARIO AVE STE 102 92882-5274 951-898-9700 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): GUJARATI

NIKAHD DENTAL INC **

Language(s): ENGLISH, PERSIAN

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

^{**}Принимает Medicaid.

SOFT TOUCH DENTAL
DC010633 &
1411 RIMPAU AVE STE 106
92879
951-280-0322
Language(s): ENGLISH

SOUTH CORONA DENTAL GROUP DC004224 & 1312 E ONTARIO AVE STE 102 92881-6645 951-273-0370 Language(s): ENGLISH

 Language(s): ENGLISH, VIETNAMESE

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC052868 & 617 N MAIN ST 92880-1467 951-273-3879 Language(s): ARABIC, ENGLISH, SPANISH

CORONADO

COSTA MESA

Language(s): ENGLISH
*Не принимает новых пациентов.
**Принимает Medicaid.

TURKISH

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

PACIFIC HARBOR DENTAL GROUP DC013168 & 3030 HARBOR BLVD STE G1 92626-2562 714-546-6100 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, KOREAN

COVINA

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

DR ZAK PLAZA DENTAL OFFICE ** DC061799 & 1161 PARK VIEW DR STE 100 91724-3757 909-599-2444 Language(s): ENGLISH

WONG DENTAL CORPORATION DC058810 & 626 S 2ND AVE 91723-3517 626-332-0013 Language(s): ENGLISH

CUDAHY

WESTERN DENTAL
SERVICES INC **
DC063205 &
7903 ATLANTIC AVE STE G
90201-5926
323-773-2200
Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕏] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

CULVER CITY

CULVER CITY FAMILY DENTISTRY
DC013514 & 4909 SEPULVEDA BLVD 90230
310-313-3100

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

PRECISION DENTAL INC DC015062 & 5903 SEPULVEDA BLVD STE B 90230

SPANISH, ARABIC

Language(s): SPANISH

310-390-3565

310-895-9885 Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH

SMILE COMFORT DENTAL ** DC053860 & 9702 VENICE BLVD STE A 90232 310-895-9885

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH

CYPRESS

CA DENTAL GROUP OF CYPRESS ** DC008674 & 11741 VALLEY VIEW ST STE E 90630-5500 714-826-3000 Language(s): SPANISH

 CYPRESS PLAZA DENTAL GROUP ** DC066584 & 5460 ORANGE AVE 90630 714-226-9630 Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI, PUNJABI

DANA POINT

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

DEL MAR

DELMAR DENTISTRY CENTER DC036821 & 318 9TH ST STE C 92014 858-259-9129

Language(s): TURKISH, FARSI

PROMENADE DENTISTRY DENTAL GROUP DC059759 & 2710 VIA DE LA VALLE STE B250 92014-1931 858-703-1012 Language(s): ENGLISH

DELANO

Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES DC049580 & 730 WOOLLOMES AVE STE 101 93215-9506 866-415-1958 Language(s): ENGLISH

DESERT HOT SPRINGS

Language(s): ENGLISH

DIAMOND BAR

Language(s): HINDI, GUJARATI, SPANISH

DOWNEY

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

DENTAL MASTERS ** DC050849 12156 LAKEWOOD BLVD 90242

562-803-1600

562-862-2427

Language(s): ENGLISH

DOWNEY BEAUTIFUL SMILE ** DC037040 Ġ 11411 BROOKSHIRE AVE STE 405 90241-5006

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARABIC, SPANISH, TIGRIGNA, AMHARIC

DOWNEY DENTAL **CENTER**** DC059037 Ġ 8515 FLORENCE AVE STE 200 90240 562-869-4532

Language(s): ENGLISH

DOWNEY MODERN DENTISTRY DC065940 Ġ 12214 LAKEWOOD BLVD STE 102 90242-2663 562-273-2050

Language(s): ENGLISH

DOWNEY PROMENADE DENTAL GROUP DC056608 Ġ 8998 APOLLO WAY 90242-4030

562-441-7212

Language(s): ENGLISH

DOWNEY SMILES DENTAL PRACTICE OF AMIT SHAH DC068481 Ġ 8847 IMPERIAL HWY STE C2 90242-3958 562-861-4011 Language(s): ENGLISH,

HINDI, CHINESE, FARSI, SPANISH

DR. ZAK DOWNEY DENTAL CARE ** DC044946 Ġ 10501 LAKEWOOD BLVD STE A-B 90241-2709 562-862-2341 Language(s): ENGLISH

FARNAZ HAYAVI DDS ** DC034386 Ġ 8301 IMPERIAL HWY 90242-3830 562-862-5777 Language(s): ENGLISH,

ARMENIAN

FRED BINA DDS DC152601 Ġ 11849 PARAMOUNT BLVD 90241 562-869-2596

Language(s): ENGLISH

KENNETH W CHENG DDS ** DC033113 Ġ 8029 IMPERIAL HWY 90242-3713 562-862-6979

Language(s): KOREAN, **ENGLISH**

MEHREGAN DENTAL CORPORATION DC023299 Ġ 10558 PARAMOUNT BLVD 90241-2405 562-869-2091 Language(s): ENGLISH

PLANET DENTAL ** DC000646 Ġ 8843 ROSECRANS AVE STE A 90242-5286 562-633-9300 Language(s): ENGLISH, **FARSI**

SMILE CENTER DOWNEY ** DC068502 Ġ 471 STONEWOOD ST C35 90241-3919 562-904-4800 Language(s): ENGLISH, **FARSI**

WESTERN DENTAL **SERVICES INC **** DC046676 Ġ 9906 IMPERIAL HWY 90242-3207 562-940-6463

YING WU DDS INC ** DC012600 Ġ 12651 LAKEWOOD BLVD STE 101 90242 562-904-1150

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): CHINESE, **SPANISH**

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🖒] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

EASTVALE

BRIGHT NOW! DENTAL ** DC011787 Ġ 12636 LIMONITE AVE STE 1A AND 1B 92880-4200 951-808-4323

Language(s): ENGLISH

BRIGHT NOW! DENTAL-EASTVALE-THE STATION DC064112 Ġ 4910 HAMNER AVE STE 110 91752-1045 951-324-4221

Language(s): ENGLISH

EASTVALE SMILES DENTISTRY DC060993 Ġ 13334 LIMONITE AVE **STE 120** 92880 951-228-9294

Language(s): ENGLISH

GATEWAY DENTAL GROUP & ORTHODONTICS Ġ DC011174 12571 LIMONITE AVE STE 230 91752-3677 951-360-3444 Language(s): ENGLISH

EL CAJON

BRENDA EVANS LOUKA DDS INC APC ** DC063807 Ġ 1276 E WASHINGTON AVE 92019 619-440-9211 Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, FRENCH

BRIGHT NOW! DENTAL RANCHO** DC038229 Ġ 2502 JAMACHA RD 92019-4364 619-212-7959

Language(s): ENGLISH

CITIDENTAL RANCHO DC062738 Ġ 2451 JAMACHA RD STE 104 92019

619-444-0500

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARABIC, CHALDEAN

DENTAL ARTS GROUP DC043648 Ġ 707 ARNELE AVE 92020 619-444-1001

Language(s): RUSSIAN

DR KOREL FAMILY DENTISTRY DC369501 Ġ 1265 AVOCADO AVE STE 102 92020 619-444-3393

Language(s): ENGLISH

EAST COUNTY DENTAL **ASSOCIATES** DC007821 Ġ 337 W MADISON AVE 92020

619-444-3127 Language(s): ENGLISH EAST COUNTY FAMILY **DENTAL CENTER **** DC021436 Ġ 13465 CAMINO CANADA STE 110-A 92021-8814 619-390-3669 Language(s): ENGLISH

EL CAJON FAMILY DENTAL ** DC029203 Ġ 2720 FLETCHER PKWY 92020 619-466-1292 Language(s): ENGLISH, ARABIC

FLETCHER PKWY FAMILY DENTAL DC044695 Ġ 236 JAMACHA RD STE 101 92019-2366 619-448-7444 Language(s): ENGLISH

HORIZON DENTAL **GROUP** ** DC2C8201 742 BROADWAY 92021-4630 619-440-0071 Language(s): ENGLISH, ARABIC, CHINESE

LA MAESTRA FAMILY **CLINIC INC** DC024593 1242 E MAIN ST 92021 619-328-1335

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🖒] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARABIC, ARAMAIC

Language(s): ENGLISH

SMILEPLUS DENTISTRY-EL CAJON DC062882 & 480 N MAGNOLIA AVE STE 103 92020-3611 **619-444-6355**

Language(s): ENGLISH, TAGALOG, TAGALOG/ FILIPINO

STEELE CANYON SMILES ** DC066247 & 2990 JAMACHA RD STE 132 92019

619-670-1700

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARABIC, SPANISH, ARMENIAN, FRENCH Language(s): SPANISH

EL CENTRO

l anguago(e): ENGI

Language(s): ENGLISH

EL CENTRO DENTAL GROUP ** DC053656 & 617 S 8TH STREET 92243 760-312-5888 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

EL MONTE

626-579-5158

Language(s): ENGLISH, CANTONESE, MANDARIN, VIETNAMESE, CHINESE

Language(s): SPANISH

BRITE CHOICE DENTAL DR. RODY PAZ CASANOVA DDS **

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

626-527-2200

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ARMENIAN, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

Language(s): SPANISH, ARMENIAN

626-579-4274

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

Language(s): SPANISH, TAGALOG, CHINESE

TAGALOG/FILIPINO

ENCINITAS

ALL SMILES DENTAL STUDIO ** DC067996 & 207 S EL CAMINO REAL STE D 92024-4142 760-232-8878 Language(s): ENGLISH CAMINO DENTAL GROUP
DC014605 &
1340 ENCINITAS BLVD
STE 100
92024-2844
760-942-3900
Language(s): ENGLISH

ENCINITAS DENTAL DESIGNS DC066140 & 274 N EL CAMINO REAL STE D

92024 **760-436-5580**

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): CANTONESE

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

ENCINO

ALL ABOUT SMILE DENTAL GROUP ** DC061700 & 16133 VENTURA BLVD STE 1120 91436 818-788-0651

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH, FRENCH

DANIEL TEBBI DMD **
DC032956 &
16661 VENTURA BLVD
STE 620
91436-4812
818-789-2034
Language(s): ENGLISH,
SPANISH, FARSI

DR. ABADI & ASSOCIATES DENTAL OFFICE **

818-990-5900 Language(s): FARSI, FRENCH

Language(s): ENGLISH

ENCINO DENTAL ESTHETICS

DC019961 &

17525 VENTURA BLVD

STE 100 91316

818-784-7832

Language(s): FARSI

ENCINO SMILE CARE **
DC053505 &
15720 VENTURA BLVD

STE 300 91436

818-788-6684

Language(s): FARSI, SPANISH

STE 640 91436-4319 **818-905-8337**

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, PERSIAN, SPANISH

MICHAEL ROSEN DMD A PROFESSIONAL CORP

DC067053 &

16542 VENTURA BLVD

STE 505 91436-4576 **818-907-6736**

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH

MOSHE ABRAMOVICI DDS
DC017619 &

16550 VENTURA BLVD STE. 403

91436

818-625-6030

Language(s): HEBREW,

ROMANIAN

PARTOVY PROFESSIONAL DENTAL GROUP

STE 230 91316

818-990-0400

Language(s): ENGLISH

RENE GHOTANIAN DDS **

STE 346 91316

818-990-3551

Language(s): ENGLISH

ESCONDIDO

BRIGHT NOW DENTAL **

760-705-3150

Language(s): ENGLISH

BRIGHT NOW DENTAL ESCONDIDO **

DC034863 &

1286B AUTO PARK WAY

92029-2232 **760-705-9464**

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕏] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

HINDI, SPANISH
ESCONDIDO DENTAL

ESCONDIDO SMILES DENTAL GROUP DC040743 & 860 W VALLEY PKWY STE 100 92025-2534 **760-745-1585** Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

SPANISH

SHAHRIYAR ZANDKARIMI DDS DC005335 & 240 W MISSION AVE STE A&B 92025-1700 760-747-7000

Language(s): ENGLISH

FONTANA

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

BRIGHT NOW! DENTAL ** DC017952 16135 SIERRA LAKES PKWY STE 200 92336-1253 909-356-2006 Language(s): ENGLISH

DENTAL WORLD ** DC055541 9647 SIERRA AVE 92335-5716 909-823-5959

Language(s): ENGLISH

DENTISTS OF FONTANA **DENTAL GROUP** Ġ DC062789 16944 S HIGHLAND AVE **STE 400** 92336-3464 909-275-7179

Language(s): ENGLISH

DR VORAS GATEWAY **DENTAL OFFICE** Ġ DC007661 15032 SUMMIT AVE STE 410 92336-5393 909-899-3940 Language(s): ENGLISH

FONTANA DENTAL **GROUP** ** DC151301 Ġ 9193 SIERRA AVE STE D 92335-4776 909-822-2226 Language(s): ENGLISH

FONTANA SMILES ** DC054880 9261 SIERRA AVE 92335-4710 909-822-2212 Language(s): HINDI

GUPTA DENTAL CORPORATION DC325201 Ġ 11623 CHERRY AVE STE B2 92337-1212 909-355-1485 Language(s): HINDI

GUPTAS'S DENTAL GROUP Ġ DC030621 16049 BASELINE AVE UNIT 92336-1830 909-356-9752

Language(s): ENGLISH

HERITAGE DENTAL CARE ** DC3C2901 Ġ 7426 CHERRY AVE STE 250 92336

Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI

909-355-9350

KOHAN & TSAI PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION OF **FONTANA** ** DC067194 9190 SIERRA AVE STE 101 92335 909-356-4200

Language(s): ENGLISH, CHINESE

LAURA JIMENEZ DDS DC028315 Ġ 17500 FOOTHILL BLVD STE C2 92335 909-357-7000

Language(s): SPANISH

MORNINGSIDE DENTAL **GROUP** ** DC016014 Ġ 14584 BASELINE AVE STE 340 92336 909-822-7374 Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI

PERLA DENTAL ** DC066144 16540 MERRILL AVE 92335-4621 909-600-7126 Language(s): ENGLISH,

FARSI, SPANISH SAHARA DENTAL ** DC013554 Ġ

17250 FOOTHILL BLVD STE E 92335

909-428-8500 Language(s): ARABIC

SIERRA FAMILY **DENTISTRY** ** DC064768 Ġ 9870 SIERRA AVE STE B 92335 909-823-2020

Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI, PUNJABI, URDU

SIERRA LAKES DENTAL **GROUP** DC021056 Ġ 16475 SIERRA LAKES PKWY STE 140 92336-1259 909-357-0869 Language(s): ENGLISH

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🖒] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

TRIANGLE DENTAL GROUP DC014116 Ġ 14305 BASELINE AVE 92336-3631 909-355-1700 Language(s): ENGLISH

VAHAN GRIGORYAN DDS ** DC015612 Ġ

7993 SIERRA AVE STE D 92336

909-428-5111

Language(s): ARMENIAN, RUSSIAN

WEST COAST DENTAL & ORTHODONTICS, ADULT & KIDS DEN ** DC069115 Ġ 16120 S HIGHLAND AVE **STE 300** 92336-1228 909-232-8179

Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL CENTER ** DC058478 10144 SIERRA AVE 92335-6725 909-428-0500

Language(s): ENGLISH

YOUNG KWUN KIM DDS INC **

DC059020 Ġ 8110 MANGO AVE STE 101 92335

909-829-9324

Language(s): ENGLISH, KOREAN

FOOTHILL RANCH

TOWNE CENTRE DENTAL **GROUP** DC019421 Ġ 45 AUTO CENTER DR STE 110 92610 949-588-5906

Language(s): ENGLISH

FOUNTAIN VALLEY

ANDREEA MOISIUC DDS INC ** DC060643 Ġ 17037 BROOKHURST ST STE 4 92708 714-962-2300

Language(s): ENGLISH, ROMANIAN, SPANISH

BRIGHT NOW DENTAL ** DC036364 Ġ 18633 BROOKHURST ST 92708-6748 714-274-4222 Language(s): ENGLISH

DENTAL ARTS ** DC060004 11703 EDINGER AVE 92708 714-775-1934

Language(s): ENGLISH, **VIETNAMESE**

QUALITY DENTAL CARE ** DC384201 Ġ 17150 EUCLID ST STE 322 92708-4092 714-444-4224

Language(s): ENGLISH, **ARABIC**

FOUNTAIN VLY

DAVID COHEN DDS DC002516 11180 WARNER AVE STE 451 92708 714-444-4428

Language(s): SPANISH

FULLERTON

AMIT SHAH DDS DC010880 137 W CHAPMAN AVE STE A 92832-1473 714-738-6001 Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI, CHINESE, FARSI, **SPANISH**

BREA DENTAL ARTS DC025702 Ġ 2501 E CHAPMAN AVE STE 155 92831-3135 714-529-8558 Language(s): CANTONESE, **MANDARIN**

ERIC C CHIANG DDS DC056743 Ġ 100 N STATE COLLEGE BLVD STE E 92831-4236 714-738-8452 Language(s): MANDARIN

ERIC MEYER DDS DC276001 Ġ 2720 N HARBOR BLVD STE 110 92835-2625 714-879-7943 Language(s): ENGLISH

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

GUJARATI, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

FULLERTON DENTAL CENTER DC010101 & 446 E COMMONWEALTH AVE 92832-2019

Language(s): ENGLISH

714-680-6767

Language(s): ENGLISH

92832-2827 **714-871-3900**

Language(s): ENGLISH, MANDARIN, TAGALOG, SPANISH Language(s): ENGLISH, MANDARIN, TAGALOG, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

NEWPORT DENTAL **
DC003989 &
1718 W ORANGETHORPE
AVE
92833-4538
714-525-3855
Language(s): ENGLISH

TAYANI DENTAL GROUP DC067907 & 1460 N HARBOR BLVD STE 120 92835

949-741-0795

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, FARSI, TURKISH, TAGALOG/FILIPINO

FARSI, SPANISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

GARDEN GROVE

Language(s): ARABIC

PEACH DENTAL
DC055976 &
12462 BROOKHURST ST
STE C

92840 **714-537-5700** Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): SPANISH, VIETNAMESE, ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

GARDENA

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

GLENDALE

ARMEN MANSSOURIAN DMD **
DC053763 &

1122 N BRAND BLVD STE 102 91202-2570

818-242-2667 Language(s): ARMENIAN, FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, CANTONESE

Language(s): ARMENIAN, FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH

ESTHETIC DENTISTRY INC **

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, ARMENIAN

818-502-9990

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, ARMENIAN, ARABIC

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH

GLENDALE PREMIER DTL CENTER DC023481 & 819 N PACIFIC AVE 91203-1027 818-240-1760 Language(s): ENGLISH

HAMLET DAVARI DDS DC001817 &

1110 N BRAND BLVD STE 202 91202-2567

818-242-4781 Language(s): ARMENIAN, FARSI

Language(s): ARMENIAN, PERSIAN, RUSSIAN, ENGLISH, FRENCH Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): FARSI

TEETH & GUMS CENTRAL DENTISTRY DC018577 & 730 S CENTRAL AVE STE 116 91204 818-545-3515

Language(s): TAGALOG/FILIPINO, ENGLISH

818-548-7700

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, ARMENIAN

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

GLENDORA

ARMENIAN

GLENDORA SMILES
DENTISTRY AND
ORTHODONTICS DENTAL
DC021055 &
605 W ROUTE 66
91740-4122
626-771-1320
Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): SPANISH, GUJARATI

Language(s): VIETNAMESE

WOODGLEN DENTAL CENTER ** DC016959 & 220 S GLENDORA AVE STE B 91741-3439 626-914-4054 Language(s): SPANISH, ARABIC

GOLETA

JOHNSON FAMILY DENTAL-GOLETA
DC061833 & 7050 HOLLISTER AVE
STE 101
93117-2811
805-695-3388
Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

GRANADA HILLS

Language(s): ENGLISH

HACIENDA HEIGHTS

TRI-CITY SMILES
DENTISTRY AND
ORTHODONTICS
DC023805 &
17160 COLIMA RD STE C
91745-6785
626-581-7878
Language(s): ENGLISH

HARBOR CITY

HAWAIIAN GARDENS

HAWTHORNE

BLUE DENTAL GROUP **
DC055903 &
12923 INGLEWOOD AVE
STE 3
90250
310-263-1030
Language(s): ENGLISH,
RUSSIAN, SPANISH,
TURKISH. OTHER

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, OTHER

HEMET

Language(s): ARABIC

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARABIC, SPANISH, CHINESE

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARABIC, SPANISH

BRIGHT NOW! DENTAL **

 HEMET DENTAL GROUP AND ORTHODONTICS DC012150 & 4000 W FLORIDA AVE 92545-5279

951-658-9980 Language(s): ENGLISH

HEMET MODERN
DENTISTRY DENTAL
GROUP
DC062533 &

1115 S SANDERSON AVE 92545-9047 **951-404-5307**

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH

951-658-7251

Language(s): ARABIC

Language(s): ENGLISH

SUNSHNE DENTAL CARE DC034675 & 239 N SANDERSON AVE STE C2 92545

951-925-1223

Language(s): ENGLISH

WEST COAST DENTAL GROUP OF HEMET DC059686 & 3027 W FLORIDA AVE STE P1 92545-3617 951-791-9111

Language(s): ARABIC, HINDI

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC047375 & 2091 W FLORIDA AVE STE 100 92545-4800 951-929-0582 Language(s): ENGLISH

HERMOSA BEACH

HESPERIA

DESERT VALLEY DENTAL GROUP DC066152 & 16868 MAIN ST 92345-6030 760-244-2625 Language(s): ENGLISH HIGH DESERT SMILES DENTISTRY DC026917 & 12821 MAIN ST STE 150 92345-9130 760-947-9853 Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕏] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

HIGHLAND

HIGHLAND DENTAL GROUP AND ORTHODONTICS DC027405 & 27949 GREENSPOT RD STE H 92346-4444 909-864-6010 Language(s): ENGLISH

INLAND DENTAL CENTER HIGHLAND DC016135 & 6982 BOULDER AVE 92346

909-862-2121 Language(s): ENGLISH

HIGHLAND PARK

HOLLYWOOD

SPANISH

HUNTINGTON BEACH

714-968-4907

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, ARABIC

 CARDINAL DENTAL DC063779 & 19365 MAIN ST STE 108 92648

PERSIAN, SPANISH

949-393-2999 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): VIETNAMESE, ENGLISH

VIETNAMESE

COSMETIC & DENTAL IMPLANT CENTER
DC029634 & 19080 BROOKHURST ST 92646-2552
714-968-2527
Language(s): SPANISH,

VIETNAMESE, KOREAN

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

DENTAL ASSOCIATES OF HUNTINGTON BEACH ** DC063542 & 5942 EDINGER AVE STE 101 92649 714-377-4449 Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

HUNTING BEACH MODERN DENTISTRY DC052189 & 16071 GOLDENWEST ST 92647 **714-536-2383** Language(s): ENGLISH

HUNTINGTON BEACH
DENTAL OFFICE
DC042025 &
15047 GOLDENWEST ST
92647-2710
714-898-4425

Language(s): ENGLISH

714-964-8830

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, GERMAN

SEASCAPE COSMETIC AND IMPLANT DENTISTRY
DC062629 & 18632 BEACH BLVD
STE 115
92648
714-636-9700

Language(s): ENGLISH

HUNTINGTON PARK

ANGELES COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER DC065919 & 6208 SEVILLE AVE 90255-2913 323-588-8855 Language(s): ENGLISH

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

HAMID IMANKHAN DDS INC ** DC052410 & 2634 CLARENDON AVE 90255-4120 323-585-2777 Language(s): ENGLISH

90255-412 **626-813-4488**

Language(s): ENGLISH

IMPERIAL

SPANISH

SUN DENTAL OFFICE OF DR CERVANTES ** DC185301 & 2387 US HIGHWAY 86 92251 760-353-5100 Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

IMPERIAL BEACH

INDIAN WELLS

INDIO

760-255-7597

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

INLAND DENTAL CENTER Ġ DC021202 44100 JEFFERSON ST STE D404 92201-2714 760-772-0214

Language(s): ENGLISH

PACIFIC WAVE DENTAL Ġ DC062098 45841 OASIS ST STE 3 92201-4505 760-289-7116

Language(s): SPANISH

WESTERN DENTAL **SERVICES INC **** DC050207 & 81735 US HIGHWAY 111 STE A 92201-0715 760-391-4466

Language(s): ENGLISH

INGLEWOOD

CROWN DENTAL AND ORTHODONTICS DC068554 Ġ 1295 S LA BREA AVE STE 101 90301-0972 310-672-0129 Language(s): ENGLISH

DEBBIE R BALLENGER DDS DC033841 Ġ 139 N PRAIRIE AVE 90301-1904 310-412-2994

Language(s): ENGLISH,

SPANISH

EMMANUEL N OKONKWO **DDS** **

DC029202 Ġ 2710 W MANCHESTER

BLVD STE 3

90305-2436 323-971-5025

Language(s): ENGLISH, IBO, **SPANISH**

INGLEWOOD FAMILY DENTISTRY **

DC045739 Ġ

327 W MANCHESTER BLVD

90301-1107 310-491-2872

Language(s): ENGLISH

LAX DENTAL GROUP ** DC021677 Ġ

4201 W CENTURY BLVD

90304

310-981-9000

Language(s): ENGLISH, **FARSI**

MICHAEL KACH, INC. ** DC068018 Ė 214 N MARKET ST 90301-1217 310-671-9919

Language(s): ENGLISH,

RUSSIAN

NEWHART DENTAL INC **

DC041271

3516 W IMPERIAL HWY

90303-2222 310-677-9101

Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL

CENTER **

DC057955 Ġ

3561 W CENTURY BLVD

STE D

90303-1226

323-483-7041

Language(s): ARABIC

IRVINE

ART OF DENTISTRY INSTITUTE

DC002410 Ġ

2646 DUPONT DR STE 200

92612-1689

949-955-3366

Language(s): ENGLISH

ASPIRE DENTAL

DC064774

13234 JAMBOREE RD

92602-2307

714-361-2966

Language(s): ENGLISH

DENTAL CARE OF IRVINE **

DC013086 Ġ

4330 BARRANCA PKWY

STE 230 92604-4756 949-786-1234

Language(s): KOREAN

DENTAL HOUSE - IRVINE

COSMETIC AND FAMILY **DENTISTR** **

DC068841 &

1400 REYNOLDS AVE

STE 110 92614-5562 949-508-2626

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🖒] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): DANISH, FARSI, SPANISH, FRENCH

949-726-1001 Language(s): ENGLISH Language(s): ENGLISH, KOREAN

LOS OLIVOS DENTISTRY DENTAL GROUP DC067130 & 8561 IRVINE CENTER DR 92618-4298 949-966-2781 Language(s): ENGLISH

LOUIS MOON DENTAL GROUP **

949-653-8888

Language(s): ENGLISH, KOREAN

Language(s): ARABIC

OC DENTAL SPECIALISTS
DC059708 &
15825 LAGUNA CANYON
RD STE 206
92618-2127
949-789-8989
Language(s): ENGLISH,
HINDI, FRENCH, SPANISH,
ARABIC

UNIVERSITY PARK DENTAL DC034769 & 5321 UNIVERSITY DR STE A 92612-2942 949-653-2244 Language(s): FARSI

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

JURUPA VALLEY

LA CANADA

LA CANADA FLINTRIDGE

LA CRESCENTA

Language(s): SPANISH, ARMENIAN

LA HABRA

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): KOREAN

LA JOLLA

SPANISH

HARMONY DENTAL GROUP DC059836 & 8950 VILLA LA JOLLA DR STE B101 92037-1705 858-550-8000 Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, CHINESE, SPANISH

RENAISSANCE DENTAL CENTER DC040333 & 4150 REGENTS PARK ROW STE 320 92037 858-453-2070 Language(s): FARSI

LA MESA

Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕏] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

GENTLE DENTAL-GROSSMONT DC266701 & 5565 GROSSMONT CENTER DR STE 354&459 91942-3027 **619-464-3383** Language(s): ENGLISH

GREAT SMILES OF LA MESA DC054905 & 5208 JACKSON DR STE 108 91942-7902

619-466-4448

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): TAGALOG

Language(s): ENGLISH

LA MESA HILLS DENTISTRY

619-469-2902

Language(s): ENGLISH

LA MESA MODERN DENTAL GROUP DC058439 & 5620 LAKE MURRAY BOULEVARD 91942

619-324-4195

Language(s): ENGLISH

LA MESA MODERN DENTAL GROUP

619-324-4195

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

SMILE DENTAL OF SAN DIEGO ** DC062578 & 7484 UNIVERSITY AVE STE 150 91942-6084 **619-462-2272** Language(s): ENGLISH

LA MIRADA

Language(s): KOREAN

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ARABIC, CHINESE, SPANISH, TAGALOG

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

NEW AGE DENTAL ** DC012760 Ġ 14545 TELEGRAPH RD 90638 562-777-1188 Language(s): FARSI, **SPANISH**

LA PUENTE

AMERICAN DENTAL CARE DC031205 Ġ 1206 N HACIENDA BLVD STE B 91744-1630 626-917-8630 Language(s): ENGLISH

FAIRGROVE FAMILY DENTISTRY DC031436 Ġ 15260 FAIRGROVE AVE 91744

626-917-9998

Language(s): VIETNAMESE, CANTONESE

KASHANI DDS PC ** DC067335 Ġ 864 N HACIENDA BLVD 91744-2847 626-333-8166 Language(s): ENGLISH

K-CARE DENTAL CENTER ** DC061635 Ġ 13757 AMAR RD STE A 91746 626-337-0230 Language(s): ENGLISH,

BURMESE

LA PUENTE FAMILY **DENTISTRY** **

DC063114 14285 AMAR RD

91746

626-917-9308

Language(s): ENGLISH, **FARSI**

N BLANCO DDS DENTAL **CORPORATION INC **** DC064889

1431 N HACIENDA BLVD

91744-1133 626-919-2315

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

SMILESWEST ** DC002085 15448 AMAR RD 91744

626-810-8222

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN, FRENCH, ARABIC, SPANISH

VIJAY PHARAR DDS ** Ġ DC003823 17311 E VALLEY BLVD STE B 91744 626-810-2444

Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL **SERVICE **** DC053113 Ġ 835 N HACIENDA BLVD 91744-2809 626-333-3384

Language(s): ENGLISH

LA QUINTA

BRIGHT NOW DENTAL ** DC019230 Ġ 79255 HIGHWAY 111 # 1A1B 92253-8301 760-771-1200

LA QUINTA DENTAL

Language(s): ENGLISH

GROUP DC000631 Ġ 78595 HIGHWAY 111 STE 300 92253-2084 760-771-0300

Language(s): ENGLISH

LA VERNE

BRIGHT NOW DENTAL-LAVERNE ** DC041125 & 2497 FOOTHILL BLVD STE E 91750-3066 909-451-0329 Language(s): ENGLISH

DENTAL CARE OF LA VERNE DC060403 2323 FOOTHILL BLVD 91750-3027 909-596-1861 Language(s): ENGLISH,

TAGALOG

GOLD COAST DENTAL LA **VERNE** DC067459 Ġ 2497 FOOTHILL BLVD STE D 91750 909-324-2052

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

LA VERNE DENTAL AND IMPLANT CENTER **
DC063386 & 2488 FOOTHILL BLVD STE C 91750-3062 909-596-1155

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN

LADERA RANCH

SYNERGY DENTAL GROUP ** DC068886 & 600 CORPORATE DR STE 260 92694-2112 949-799-4644 Language(s): ARABIC

LAGUNA BEACH

LAGUNA BEACH DENTAL GROUP DC001503 & 31796 COAST HWY 92651-6974 **949-415-1020** Language(s): ENGLISH

LAGUNA HILLS

Language(s): ENGLISH

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

92653-1219 **949-770-3010**

Language(s): SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH, ARABIC

LAGUNA NIGUEL

ASHKAN KHOSHROU, DMD, INC **
DC066490 & 27150 ALICIA PKWY STE J

92677-3415 **949-362-4900**

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

949-363-0018

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

LAGUNA NIGUEL DENTAL GROUP

DC001925 &

27901 LA PAZ RD STE D

92677-3932 **949-389-9195**

Language(s): ENGLISH

PACIFIC ISLAND DENTAL DC050774 & 30021 ALICIA PKWY

92677

949-363-5880

Language(s): HINDI

RANCHO NIGUEL DENTAL GROUP

949-249-4180

Language(s): ENGLISH

949-496-7910

Language(s): SPANISH

Language(s): ARABIC, FRENCH

LAGUNA WOODS

Language(s): VIETNAMESE

LAGUNA WOODS DENTAL CARE

92637-6403 **949-619-4162**

Language(s): ENGLISH, TAGALOG, URDU, HINDI

Language(s): ENGLISH

LAKE ELSINORE

BRIGHT NOW! DENTAL-LAKE ELSINORE DC064772 & 18330 COLLIER AVE STE 102 92530-2778 951-471-7600 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s). ENGLISE

Language(s): FARSI, ENGLISH

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

MARKETPLACE DENTAL GROUP DC021475 & 29273 CENTRAL AVE STE A 92532-2254 951-245-8664 Language(s): ENGLISH

OAK GROVE DENTAL GROUP DC017778 & 18285 COLLIER AVE STE B 92530-2786 951-471-0034 Language(s): ENGLISH Language(s): ENGLISH

LAKE FOREST

CITY DENTAL CENTERS OF LAKE FOREST ** DC069135 & 24602 RAYMOND WAY STE 211 92630-8420 **949-461-5800** Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): URDU

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN, SPANISH, FARSI, CHINESE, FRENCH, ARABIC

LAKEWOOD

CANDLEWOOD SMILES DENTAL GROUP DC035364 & 4443 CANDLEWOOD ST 90712-1736 562-634-5042 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, VIETNAMESE, SPANISH

HINDI, GUJARATI

90713-1067 **562-804-2296**

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

LAKEWOOD FAMILY
DENTAL GROUP
DC043229 &
5203 LAKEWOOD BLVD
90712
562-531-7373

Language(s): ARABIC

NEW SMILE DENTAL CARE ** DC021525 & 21012 NORWALK BLVD 90715-1503 **562-860-8828** Language(s): ENGLISH, KOREAN

Language(s): TURKISH, SPANISH, ENGLISH

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid. AMERICAN BRIGHT DENTAL ** DC041018 &

44810 ELM AVE 93534-3106 **661-945-2645**

SPANISH

Language(s): TAGALOG/

FILIPINO

Language(s): ENGLISH

DESERT BREEZE DENTAL CARE DC046791 & 44725 10TH ST W STE 260 93534

661-942-1474

Language(s): ARMENIAN

LANCASTER

Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

661-723-5400

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, RUSSIAN, SPANISH, TAGALOG/FILIPINO

Language(s): ENGLISH

661-802-7544Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ARABIC

LAWNDALE

SPANISH

LEMON GROVE

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

LOMA LINDA

LOMITA

LOMPOC

Language(s): ENGLISH

LONG BEACH

ACCU DENTAL GROUP DC068583 & 6413 E SPRING ST 90808

562-938-8388

Language(s): ENGLISH

BEAUTIFUL SMILES

BIXBY KNOLLS MODERN DENTISTRY DENTAL GROUP DC062542 & 4578 ATLANTIC AVE 90807-1513 310-579-6465 Language(s): ENGLISH

CARSON DENTAL & COSMETIC CENTRE DC061850 & 1200 E CARSON ST STE 300 90807 562-988-7788 Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

HEALTHY SMILES OF LONG BEACH DC066581 & 3821 ATLANTIC AVE STE D 90807-3533 **562-426-0778** Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH, VIETNAMESE

LONG BEACH DENTAL ARTS DC005610 & 6226 E SPRING ST STE 230 90815-1457 **562-421-3336** Language(s): ENGLISH LONG BEACH DENTAL GROUP DC007631 & 659 REDONDO AVE 90814-1454 **562-439-0494**

Language(s): GREEK

LONG BEACH SMILES DENTISTRY DENTAL GROUP DC052585 &

5533A E STEARNS ST 90815-3125

562-296-6111

Language(s): ENGLISH

562-424-0724 Language(s): SPANISH, ARABIC

Language(s): TAGALOG/FILIPINO, SPANISH

WEST COAST DENTAL
GROUP OF LONG BEACH **
DC040553 &
1835 XIMENO AVE
90815-2850
562-453-1111
Language(s): ARABIC,
ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

562-434-0740

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

LOS ALAMITOS

Language(s): ENGLISH

LOS ANGELES

AIRPORT CENTER FAMILY DENTAL **
DC007538 & 5304 W CENTURY BLVD 90045-5910
310-215-1455
Language(s): ENGLISH

ALINA OGANYAN DDS INC ** DC002868 & 1727 N VERMONT AVE STE 109 90027 323-644-3366 Language(s): ARMENIAN

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): FARSI, SPANISH

ANGELES COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER DC065765 & 1919 W 7TH ST # 2 90057-4103 213-413-2222

Language(s): ENGLISH

ANTHONY S PAN DMD INC **

Language(s): CHINESE, TAIWANESE, CANTONESE Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

323-298-7992

KOREAN

BEVERLY HILLS PRESTIGE DENTAL DC009538 & 1125 S BEVERLY DR STE 400 90035-1152 310-286-7447

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH

Language(s): KOREAN

Language(s): ENGLISH

323-513-1670

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): FARSI, SPANISH, TAGALOG/ FILIPINO

Language(s): KOREAN, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

CHINATOWN SERVICE CENTER DC018954 & 767 N HILL ST STE 315 90012 **213-808-1790**

Language(s): ENGLISH, CANTONESE, CHINESE, MANDARIN Language(s): ENGLISH, MANDARIN, SPANISH, CHINESE

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

 DENTAL CENTER OF WEST LA DC016574 & 10673 W PICO BLVD 90064 310-474-5575 Language(s): RUSSIAN,

213-380-1767Language(s): KOREAN,

ENGLISH, SPANISH

213-385-2875

90005

90020-3047

Language(s): KOREAN, ENGLISH, SPANISH

DR MAKAR FAMILY DENTISTRY DC012470 &

125 N WESTERN AVE STE 109 90004

213-380-0200

Language(s): ARABIC, CHINESE

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

DR TSOLAKYANS DENTAL OFFICE ** DC001509 & 3161 LOS FELIZ BLVD 90039-1522 323-663-2606 Language(s): ENGLISH

EAGLE ROCK DENTAL CLINIC ** DC067460 & 1739 COLORADO BLVD 90041-1348 323-344-0682 Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH, SWEDISH ^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

GARY MANUKYAN DDS INC DC056767 & 1828 HYPERION AVE 90027-4738 323-543-0043 Language(s): ENGLISH

GENTLE CARE DENTAL

STE 101 90023

323-264-8834

Language(s): ENGLISH

GEWAID PROFESSIONAL DTL CORP ** DC010260 & 231 W VERNON AVE STE 107 90037-2778 323-233-5906

Language(s): ARABIC, ENGLISH, SPANISH

Language(s): KOREAN
HAPPY DENTAL CARE **

Language(s): SPANISH,

ARMENIAN

HASMIK AMBARTSUMYAN DDS **

DC017529 &

5222 1/2 W SUNSET BLVD

90027-5710 **323-666-2222**

Language(s): ENGLISH

HIGHLAND PARK DENTAL GROUP **

90042-2617 **323-257-0915**

Language(s): ENGLISH

HISTORIC CORE DENTAL CARE

90014

213-629-9222

Language(s): ENGLISH

HOUSE OF DENTAL

HEALTH ** DC047810

530 E WASHINGTON BLVD

STE A 90015

213-222-2990

Language(s): ENGLISH

323-582-4474 Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH

STE 101 90006

213-739-3096

Language(s): SPANISH

JABEEN MAH KHAN DDS

INC **

DC055390 &

643 W MANCHESTER AVE

90044-5718 **323-753-1411**

Language(s): ENGLISH

JAMES BLACK DDS **

3015 CRENSHAW BLVD

STE A 90016

323-731-0801

Language(s): SPANISH

JAY J CHOBDEE DDS **

DC040123 &

2105 BEVERLY BLVD

STE 101 90057

213-484-1288

Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

JOCELYN CAPISTRANO DDS DC002866 & 628 N VERMONT AVE STE 5 90004-2154 323-644-3650 Language(s): SPANISH, TAGALOG

Language(s): ENGLISH

KEROMINA DENTAL GROUP INC ** DC058598 & 5711 E BEVERLY BLVD 90022 323-213-3676 Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

LE CHIC DENTIST

MARTINEZ FAMILY DENTAL ** DC067546 & 2540 W 7TH ST 90057 213-381-7400 Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): RUSSIAN, ARMENIAN, SPANISH

213-483-3020 Language(s): FARSI, SPANISH

PERSONAL DENTAL OFFICE DC014858 & 6222 WILSHIRE BLVD STE 103 90048 323-933-4444

Language(s): ENGLISH, RUSSIAN

FARSI

323-661-8384 Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH, FRENCH

FARSI

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

SUNSET PLAZA DENTAL DC039857 & 8539 W SUNSET BLVD STE 16 90069-2335 310-855-2434 Language(s): FARSI, SPANISH, ENGLISH 90022 **323-265-2222**

Language(s): ENGLISH,

310-390-2423 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): TAGALOG/FILIPINO, SPANISH

WATTS HEALTHCARE
CORPORATION **
DC328501 &
10300 COMPTON AVE
90002-3628
323-357-6600
Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

WEST COAST DTL GRP 6TH STREET ** DC017534 & 1725 W 6TH ST 90017-1000 213-413-5151

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ARABIC

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ARABIC

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC046742 & 1054 VINE STREET 90038-2745 323-465-9055

Language(s): ARABIC

KING JR BLVD 90037-1722 **323-295-8004**

Language(s): ARABIC

1565 S WESTERN AVE

90006-4233 **323-734-8843**

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC052861 &

355 W MANCHESTER AVE

90003-3327 **323-751-4100**

Language(s): ENGLISH

4165 BEVERLY BLVD

90004-4418 **323-662-0738**

Language(s): ENGLISH

4364 S CENTRAL AVE

90011-3527 **323-232-5266**

Language(s): ARABIC

5373 W CENTINELA AVE

90045-2003 **310-953-0590**

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): FARSI, SPANISH

WESTWOOD DENTAL CARE **
DC028254 &

10921 WILSHIRE BLVD

STE 601 90024

310-208-8551

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

WHITTIER DENTAL GROUP **

STE D 90023

323-526-1992

Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): RUSSIAN

WILSHIRE SMILE STUDIO DTL GRP DC001664 & 6200 WILSHIRE BLVD STE 1609 90048 323-336-8478 Language(s): ENGLISH 3130 W OLYMPIC BLVD

STE 320 90006

323-766-2888

Language(s): KOREAN

WOODSIDE DENTAL
DC002540 &
1273 WESTWOOD BLVD
90024

310-824-0055

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN, FARSI, SPANISH, RUSSIAN

LYNWOOD

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN, FRENCH, ARABIC, SPANISH WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC059509 & 3680 E IMPERIAL HWY STE 100 90262-2663 310-761-8100 Language(s): ENGLISH

MANHATTAN BEACH

SPANISH

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

^{**}Принимает Medicaid.

MARINA DEL REY

Language(s): ENGLISH

MAYWOOD

BELL PLAZA DENTAL CENTER ** DC021478 & 5707 ATLANTIC BLVD STE A1 90270 323-771-7226 Language(s): ENGLISH,

Language(s): ENGLISH

FARSI, SPANISH

323-773-1535

Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES ** DC039639 & 4487 SLAUSON AVE 90270-2943 323-773-9961 Language(s): ARABIC

MECCA

MENIFEE

ARABIC

MENIFEE DENTAL GROUP DC057050 & 29950 HAUN RD STE 302 92586-6527 **951-679-1667** Language(s): ENGLISH

MENIFEE LAKES DENTAL GROUP DC062540 & 29121 NEWPORT RD STE 101 92584 951-228-9296

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC067537 & 27291 NEWPORT RD STE 110 92584-2401 951-324-5751 Language(s): ENGLISH

MIRA LOMA

MIRA LOMA DENTAL CENTERS ** DC002546 & 11058 LIMONITE AVE 91752-2120 951-737-6005 Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, HINDI

MISSION HILLS

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

DEVONSHIRE DENTAL GROUP ** DC053367 & 15534 DEVONSHIRE ST UNIT 108 91345-2673 818-894-6411 Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

MISSION HILLS MODERN
DENTISTRY DENTAL

DENTISTRY DENTAL
GROUP
DC063954 &
10306 SEPULVEDA BLVD

91345-2422 **818-722-1576**

Language(s): ENGLISH

MISSION VIEJO

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): SPANISH, FRENCH, FARSI

MISSION DENTISTRY & ORTHODONTICS **
DC036579 & 26691 PLAZA DRIVE
STE 215
92691-6329
949-364-1171
Language(s): ENGLISH,
PERSIAN, SPANISH, FARSI,

IRANIAN, OTHER, ITALIAN

MISSION VIEJO DENTAL ASSOCIATES DC064957 & 25522 MARGUERITE PKWY STE 100 92692-2920 949-586-6200 Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

MISSION VIEJO FAMILY DENTISTRY ** DC015611 & 28201 MARGUERITE PKWY STE 10 92692

949-347-0302

Language(s): ENGLISH

SADDLEBACK DENTAL ASSOCIATES DC055935 & 25542 JERONIMO RD STE 3 92691-2724 949-457-0223 Language(s): RUSSIAN, ARMENIAN, SPANISH

MONROVIA

ARABIC, SPANISH

SHARAHM VALIANI DDS, APC **

626-305-5722

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, FARSI, SWEDISH

MONTCLAIR

TAGALOG

MONTEBELLO

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

MONTEBELLO SMILES DENTISTRY DC068594 & 892 W BEVERLY BLVD 90640-4213 323-313-1070 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

ARMENIAN

323-722-2922

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN, FARSI

SMILES WEST
MONTEBELLO **
DC062503 &
1451 N MONTEBELLO BLVD
90640
323-724-9955

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN, SPANISH, FARSI, CHINESE, FRENCH, ARABIC

323-346-0208

Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL CENTER ** DC058825 & 2200 W BEVERLY BLVD STE 400 90640 323-476-3032 Language(s): ENGLISH

MONTEREY PARK

Language(s): ENGLISH, BURMESE

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH, BURMESE

MOORPARK

Language(s): ENGLISH

805-529-5955 Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI, PUNJABI, URDU

MORENO VALLEY

BRIGHT NOW DENTAL-MORENO BEACH **
DC057020 &
12761 MORENO BEACH DR
STE 103
92555
951-902-6068
Language(s): ENGLISH

DR PAREDES DENTAL
OFFICE **
DC035115 &
23318 OLIVE WOOD PLAZA
DR STE C
92553
951-242-5585

Language(s): SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

951-338-8734

SMILES WEST MORENO VALLEY **
DC062433 &

12252 PERRIS BLVD STE B 92557

951-801-4382

Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

ST PATRICK DENTAL CLINIC DC015837 & 24655 SUNNYMEAD BLVD 92553-3760 951-242-6088 Language(s): SPANISH, TAGALOG/FILIPINO

STONERIDGE DENTAL GROUP DC022469 & 27110 EUCALYPTUS AVE STE A 92555-4542 **951-616-1759**

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): KOREAN

MURRIETA

BRIGHT NOW DENTAL-MURRIETA ** DC040220 & 40790 CALIFORNIA OAKS RD STE A 92562 951-704-7740

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): SPANISH

MARGARITA DENTAL GROUP DC017410 & 39400 MURRIETA HOT SPRINGS RD STE 123B 92563-7709 951-461-7470 Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

MURRIETA FAMILY DENTAL GROUP DC3C8601 & 40643 CALIFORNIA OAKS RD 92562-5729 951-677-7779 Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

951-412-0127

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

N HOLLYWOOD

NATIONAL CITY

SPANISH

SOUTH COAST DENTAL **

Language(s): SPANISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

NEWBURY PARK

PARK PLACE DENTAL GROUP DC047796 & 501 S REINO RD STE G 91320 805-499-4441 Language(s): ENGLISH

NEWHALL

EMIL J SIMANIAN DDS INC ** DC068721 & 23107 LYONS AVE 91321-2630 661-255-7338 Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH, FRENCH

NEWPORT BEACH

VIETNAMESE

SPANISH

Language(s): KOREAN

NEWPORT DENTAL
CENTER
DC034631 &
2105 SAN JOAQUIN HILLS
RD
92660-6507
949-721-1730
Language(s): ENGLISH

NORCO

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, ARABIC

NORTH HILLS

NORTH HOLLYWOOD

Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC046526 & 12700 SHERMAN WAY 91605-5031 818-764-8843

Language(s): ARABIC

NORTHRIDGE

COMFORT DENTAL GROUP ** DC056350 & 9068 TAMPA AVE 91324-3523 818-734-9030 Language(s): ARMENIAN, SPANISH FARSI, ARMENIAN

NORWALK

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

BRIGHT NOW DENTAL-NORWALK ** DC015591 & 12539 IMPERIAL HWY STE 202 90650-3106 **562-863-4775** Language(s): DANISH, FARSI, SPANISH, FRENCH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

Language(s). ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

NUEVO

JAY HOFFMAN HEALTH CENTER DC066334 & 29490 LAKEVIEW AVE 92567 951-928-2805 Language(s): ENGLISH

OCEANSIDE

ANDREW K JOHN DDS INC DC040525 & 2123 S EL CAMINO REAL STE A 92054-6275 760-757-7720 Language(s): KOREAN

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

COLLEGE DENTAL GROUP DC007275 Ġ 467 COLLEGE BLVD STE 2 92057-5436 760-631-3060

Language(s): ENGLISH

DEL ORO SMILES DENTISTRY DENTAL **GROUP** DC062791 Ġ 4171 OCEANSIDE BLVD **STE 100C** 92056 760-283-7180

Language(s): ENGLISH

DENTISTRY 2000 Ġ DC002321 3529 CANNON RD STE 2G 92056-4981 760-945-7000

Language(s): ENGLISH

EMERALD DENTAL Ġ DC029510 4645 FRAZEE RD STE A 92057-6152 760-722-0137 Language(s): ENGLISH, **FARSI**

OCEANSIDE DENTAL & **ORTHODONTICS** ** DC058892 Ġ 4750 OCEANSIDE BLVD STE A15 92056-3064 760-466-0776

Language(s): ENGLISH

OCEANSIDE MODERN DENTISTRY DC069120 Ġ 2158 VISTA WAY STE 101 92054-5645

Language(s): ENGLISH

442-264-2442

OCEANSIDE SMILES ** DC067303 Ġ 3870 MISSION AVE STE D4 92058 760-994-4088

Language(s): ENGLISH

GROUP DC011144 Ġ 3430 MARRON RD STE 300 92056-4674

QUARRY CREEK DENTAL

760-730-1303

Language(s): ENGLISH

SOUTH OCEANSIDE **DENTAL GROUP** DC011153 Ġ 2484 VISTA WAY STE B 92054 760-439-0334

Language(s): ENGLISH

WE CARE DENTAL ** DC068611 Ġ 815 COLLEGE BLVD STE 106 92057-6261 760-306-4466 Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL

SERVICES ** DC036283 Ġ 3125 VISTA WAY STE 100 92056-3630

760-439-0025

Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL **SERVICES** ** DC036288 Ġ 3125 VISTA WAY STE 100 92056-3630 760-439-0025 Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC047375 Ġ 3125 VISTA WAY STE 100 92056-3630 760-439-0025 Language(s): ENGLISH, **FARSI**

ONTARIO

ARCHIBALD DENTAL PRACTICE ** DC040400 Ġ 2598 S ARCHIBALD AVE STE C 91761 909-947-0670 Language(s): SPANISH, **ENGLISH**

BEAUTIFUL SMILES ** DC062904 Ġ 126 W B ST 91762 909-984-4746 Language(s): ENGLISH,

ARABIC, SPANISH

BRIGHT DENTAL CARE ** DC003969 Ġ 2543 S EUCLID AVE 91762-6620 909-933-5266 Language(s): ARABIC

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🖒] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

DENTISTS OF ONTARIO RANCH DENTAL GROUP DC066711 & 3480 E ONTARIO RANCH RD STE 5 91761-3920 909-284-4413 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARABIC, FRENCH

909-395-5090

909-947-9700

Language(s): ENGLISH, CHINESE, MANDARIN

909-986-6424

Language(s): SPANISH, ARABIC

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, PUNJABI

909-635-0444

Language(s): ENGLISH

909-235-4148

Language(s): SPANISH

ORANGE

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): TAGALOG/ FILIPINO

714-998-2241

Language(s): SPANISH, ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, VIETNAMESE, FRENCH

Language(s): ENGLISH

714-289-5009

Language(s): ENGLISH, GUJARATI, HINDI

2393 N TUSTIN ST STE A 92865-3714

714-453-0215

Language(s): ENGLISH

PREFERRED DENTAL CARE

714-978-3333

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, PERSIAN, FARSI, SPANISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

714-285-0505

Language(s): CHINESE, KOREAN

Language(s): ENGLISH

OXNARD

BEACH CITIES DENTAL GROUP DC030676 & 1801 SOLAR DR STE 290 93030-0155 **805-278-8887** Language(s): SPANISH, FARSI Language(s): ARABIC, HINDI

805-988-5888Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, ARMENIAN, SPANISH

OMNI DENTAL SPECIALTY ** DC068163 & 1690 E GONZALES RD 93036-3700 **805-366-6000** Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

OXNARD DENTAL GROUP ** DC016505 & 705 N OXNARD BLVD STE 104 93030

805-278-9499

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

OXNARD GENTLE
DENTISTRY
DC067083 &
300 E ESPLANADE DR
SUITE 1600
93036

805-486-6327 Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI. SPANISH

OXNARD MODERN
DENTISTRY DENTAL
GROUP
DC063986 &

2150 N ROSE AVE 93036-5058 **805-253-2958**

Language(s): ENGLISH

805-253-1796

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ARABIC

SPANISH, ARABIC

PACOIMA

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

PALM DESERT

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

^{**}Принимает Medicaid.

PALM DESERT DENTAL CENTER DC024590 & 73585 FRED WARING DR STE 101 92260 760-773-0052

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

FARSI

PALM SPRINGS

PALM SPRINGS MODERN DENTISTRY DENTAL GROUP DC057980 & 5001 E RAMON RD STE 104 92264-1544 760-283-7999 Language(s): ENGLISH

PALMDALE

Language(s): ENGLISH

661-947-2727Language(s): FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

SIERRA COMMONS
DENTAL GROUP
DC017650 &
755 W RANCHO VISTA BLVD
93551-3735
661-265-7800
Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES ** DC039637 & 510 W RANCHO VISTA BLVD 93551-3737 661-273-9000 Language(s): ARABIC

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC DC065961 & 37134 47TH ST E STE A 93552-4458 661-839-1260 Language(s): ARABIC

PANORAMA CITY

HEBREW

Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

PARAMOUNT

Language(s): ENGLISH, PERSIAN, SPANISH

562-633-1213

Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI, GUJARATI, PUNJABI, URDU, TAGALOG

FARSI, SPANISH

ENGLISH

PASADENA

626-808-9797

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN, RUSSIAN

626-449-3367

Language(s): ENGLISH, KOREAN, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

DENTISTS OF PASADENA ON LAKE DENTAL DC067131 & 240 S LAKE AVE 91101-3002 626-765-3527

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

ARABIC, ARMENIAN

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): HINDI

PASADENA FAM COSMETIC & IMPLANT DENTISTRY ** DC040863 & 800 FAIRMOUNT AVE STE 100 91105

626-304-3004

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, ARMENIAN

Language(s): ENGLISH

PREMIER DENTAL CLINIC DC019986 & 777 S ARROYO PKWY STE 104 91105-3908 **626-229-9905** Language(s): ARMENIAN,

1855 E COLORADO BLVD 91107-3554

626-440-0801 Language(s): HINDI

FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN

Language(s): ENGLISH, RUSSIAN

WASHINGTON DENTAL

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

Language(s): ARABIC

PERRIS

CROSSING DENTAL GROUP DC022885 & 3150 CASE RD BLDG C 92570-5552 951-345-4386 Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕏] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

951-940-5855

Language(s): SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

PICO RIVERA

 Language(s): ENGLISH, KOREAN

Language(s): SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

PISMO BEACH

PLACENTIA

NAOMI AND ANTHONY WONG DDS ** DC004485 & 415 W CHAPMAN AVE

HINDI, TELUGU, URDU

92870-5905 **714-223-2021**

Language(s): ENGLISH, CANTONESE

POMONA

91766-1843 **909-623-5278**

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI, GUJARATI

FAMILY DENTAL CLINIC ** DC005493 & 2280 S GAREY AVE 91766

909-364-0633

Language(s): ENGLISH

MALAKEH ZAHEDI DDS INC **

909-621-9177

Language(s): ENGLISH

PARK AVENUE COSMETIC DENTISTRY ** DC068185 & 1220 N PARK AVE 91768-3029 909-397-9791 Language(s): ENGLISH, KOREAN

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

POMONA DENTAL **GROUP** ** DC357101 Ġ 850 INDIAN HILL BLVD 91767-5308 909-626-3541 Language(s): ENGLISH, **KOREAN**

POMONA DENTISTRY **DENTAL GROUP** DC056723 2071 RANCHO VALLEY DR **STE 140** 91766-7105 909-374-1815

Language(s): ENGLISH

SAHARA DENTAL ** DC002509 2005 W HOLT AVE 91768-3308 909-623-9590

Language(s): ARABIC

WEST COAST DENTAL **GROUP** ** DC049529 Ġ 763 RIO RANCHO RD STE 120 91766-7015 909-242-7989 Language(s): ENGLISH

PORT HUENEME

LANGUAGE

ALL CARE DENTAL DC059054 Ġ 607 W CHANNEL ISLANDS BLVD 93041 805-985-5500 Language(s): ARABIC, SPANISH, AMERICAN SIGN

POWAY

A POWAY DENTAL **GROUP** ** DC001867 ځ 12921 POMERADO RD 92064-5325 858-679-4949

Language(s): ENGLISH

GATEWAY DENTISTRY DC066733 Ġ 15725 POMERADO RD STE 204 92064 858-485-8420 Language(s): ENGLISH, **ARABIC**

HEAVENLY SMILES DENTAL DC064740 15644 POMERADO RD **STE 106** 92064 858-485-1631

POMERADO FAMILY **DENTAL GROUP** DC009629 Ġ

Language(s): ARABIC

15706 POMERADO RD

STE 201 92064

858-674-5252

Language(s): ENGLISH

POWAY ELITE DENTISTRY ** DC066781 Ġ 15525 POMERADO RD STE C9 92064-2426 858-275-6507

Language(s): ENGLISH, CHINESE

POWAY FAMILY DENTAL **GROUP** DC007273 & 13616 POWAY RD STE 100 92064-6548 858-391-9300 Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL **SERVICES** ** DC039641 **12649 POWAY RD** 92064-4415 858-486-6100 Language(s): ENGLISH

RANCHO CUCAMONGA

ALL ABOUT SMILE DENTAL GROUP Ġ DC063384 10630 TOWN CENTER DR STE 131 91730 909-987-6643 Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH, FRENCH

ALTA LOMA DENTAL CARE DC064520 Œ, 7283 CARNELIAN ST 91701 909-987-6268 Language(s): ENGLISH

BRIGHT NOW DENTAL **

DC014841 Ġ 11561 FOOTHILL BLVD STE 104 91730-3999

909-483-7811

Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, ARABIC

GHAZAL DENTAL
CORPORATION
DC3C7001 &
10797 FOOTHILL BLVD
91730-3858
909-581-0888
Language(s): ENGLISH

GINA BARRAMEDA DMD DC018520 & 8351 ROCHESTER AVE STE 109 91730 909-466-5352 Language(s): ENGLISH,

Language(s): ENGLISH, TAGALOG/FILIPINO

909-481-8990 Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN

ARABIC

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

RENAISSANCE DENTAL
CARE
DC026932 &
9080 MILLIKEN AVE STE 100
91730-5559
909-987-0040
Language(s): ENGLISH

SARAH YANG DDS DC059654 & 9310 BASE LINE RD 91701

909-989-1868 Language(s): ENGLISH, CHINESE, BURMESE

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

TALENT DENTAL ** DC060120 10590 TOWN CENTER DR STE 180 91730-0364 909-313-0044 Language(s): ENGLISH,

SPANISH, ARABIC

TERRA VISTA DENTAL CARE DC057601 Ġ 7211 HAVEN AVE STE D 91701-6064 909-256-8484

Language(s): HINDI, **GUJARATI**

TRINITY DENTAL PRACTICE ** DC067975 点 9612 FOOTHILL BLVD STE 100 91730-3547 909-939-5569 Language(s): ENGLISH, **OTHER**

WEST COAST DENTAL **GROUP OF RANCHO CUCAMONGA **** DC061898 بگ 7210 DAY CREEK BLVD STE 110 91739-7543 909-803-1111

Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC Ġ DC047480 8678 19TH ST STE 140 91701-4559 909-257-2013 Language(s): ARABIC

WINERY ESTATE DENTAL **GROUP** DC014115 Ġ 7369 DAY CREEK BLVD STE F103

909-646-7902

91739

Language(s): ENGLISH

RANCHO MIRAGE

RANCHO MIRAGE DENTAL **GROUP** DC022862 Ġ 71817 HIGHWAY 111 STE 1 92270-4446 760-340-5155 Language(s): ENGLISH

RANCHO PALOS VERDES

RANCHO PALOS VERDES **DENTISTRY** DC057033 Ġ 28901 S. WESTERN **AVENUE** 90275 310-750-2470 Language(s): ENGLISH

RANCHO SANTA MARGARITA

ROMANIAN

APPEALING DENTISTRY ** DC008406 Ġ 29839 SANTA MARGARITA PKWY STE 100 92688 949-766-7687 Language(s): HEBREW, RUSSIAN, SPANISH,

RANCHO DENTAL GROUP DC3C6501 & 30592 SANTA MARGARITA PKWY STE D 92688-5802 949-766-5740 Language(s): ENGLISH

SANTA MARGARITA DENTAL GROUP DC015307 & 22195 EL PASEO STE 260 92688-3952 949-459-9300 Language(s): FARSI, KOREAN, SPANISH

SO CAL SMILES **DENTISTRY** ** DC056655 Ġ 22195 EL PASEO STE 220 92688 949-766-0006 Language(s): ENGLISH

REDLANDS

ALEJANDRA GALINDO MAGALLANES ** DC010256 Ġ 321 CAJON ST 92373-5901 951-940-5855 Language(s): SPANISH

BRIGHT NOW DENTAL ** DC016012 Ġ 1285 ALABAMA ST 92374-2813 909-793-5777 Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

DESIGNER DENTISTRY RIALTO DC022802 & 434 CAJON ST STE 101 92373-8059 **909-874-0323** Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

ELITE DENTAL ASSOCIATES DC067185 & 720 BROOKSIDE AVE STE 101 92373 909-798-4111

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARABIC, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI, GUJARATI

REDLANDS DENTAL GROUP DC005437 & 422 ORANGE ST 92374-3206 909-792-7500 Language(s): ENGLISH

SPANISH

REDONDO BEACH

BEACH CITY DENTAL GROUP DC041128 & 1509 HAWTHORNE BLVD STE 102 90278-3957 310-376-5252 Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

RESEDA

818-345-3353

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, ARMENIAN

818-739-1028

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

Language(s): SPANISH, PERSIAN

Language(s): ENGLISH, RUSSIAN, SPANISH

Language(s): SPANISH, PORTUGUESE

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN, SPANISH

Language(s): ARMENIAN, ENGLISH, SPANISH

SMILE BRITE DENTAL DC059405 & 18909 SHERMAN WAY 91335

818-345-1343

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH, FRENCH

Language(s): ENGLISH

RIALTO

Language(s): SPANISH, ARABIC

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

DRS EBENEZER AND RACHEL JOHNSON DDS INC **

DC117501 & 511 S RIVERSIDE AVE 92376

909-820-2274

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): INDONESIAN

RIALTO DENTAL GROUP DC004514 & 1629 S RIVERSIDE AVE 92376-7707 909-421-2225 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, GUJARATI, HINDI

Language(s): KOREAN

WEST COAST DENTAL & ORTHODONTICS ADULT & KIDS **

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

RIVERSIDE

ARABIC

CALIFORNIA DENTAL
GROUP OF RIVERSIDE **
DC028158 &
3845 PIERCE ST STE A

3845 PIERCE ST STE A 92503

951-359-1900 Language(s): SPANISH

CANYON SPRINGS DENTAL GROUP

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARABIC

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

DENTIST SPECIALISTS OF RIVERSIDE DC068540 & 10181 MAGNOLIA AVE 92503-3444 951-689-0701 Language(s): ENGLISH

GATEWAY DENTAL GROUP DC014338 & 10286 INDIANA AVE 92503-5357 951-359-5200 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ARABIC, ENGLISH, SPANISH Language(s): ARABIC, ENGLISH, SPANISH

951-682-1720

ROMANIAN

Language(s): SPANISH

PALM DENTAL GROUP DC058013 & 6862 PALM AVE 92506 951-683-5490 Language(s): KOREAN

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH

951-680-1777Language(s): FARSI

Language(s): SPANISH, VIETNAMESE

Language(s): ENGLISH

RIVERSIDE COMPLETE
DENTAL CARE AND IMPLAN
DC066860 &
3909 VAN BUREN BLVD
STE 9
92503
951-208-7699
Language(s): ENGLISH

RIVERSIDE DENTAL CARE DC066023 & 4595 LA SIERRA AVE 92505-2900 951-404-0088

Language(s): ENGLISH

RIVERSIDE DENTAL
OFFICE **
DC026612 &
1485 UNIVERSITY AVE
92507-9500
951-784-4441

Language(s): HINDI

VIETNAMESE, FRENCH

RIVERSIDE MODERN DENTISTRY DC068251 & 6161 VAN BUREN BLVD STE 103 92503-2054 951-261-5277 Language(s): ENGLISH

GUJARATI

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

SPANISH, HINDI

VM DENTAL GROUP **

Language(s): SPANISH

Language(s): ARABIC, HINDI

WEST COAST DENTAL GROUP OF MORENO VALLEY ** DC065856 & 2862 CANYON SPRINGS PKWY UNIT B 92507

951-867-5000

951-354-9999

Language(s): ARABIC, HINDI

WESTERN DENTAL
SERVICE INC **
DC055006 &
3880 CHICAGO AVE
92507-5354
951-643-6100
Language(s): ENGLISH

951-688-7105 Language(s): ARABIC

Language(s): ENGLISH

951-682-0810 Language(s): ENGLISH, KOREAN

ROLLING HILLS

ROSAMOND

ROSEMEAD

MANDARIN, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

JUN AND SHAN DENTAL SERVICE INC ** DC055576 & 2111 SAN GABRIEL BLVD STE I 91770

626-280-4976Language(s): CHINESE, MANDARIN

Language(s): ENGLISH, MANDARIN, CHINESE, SPANISH, TAGALOG/ FILIPINO

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

ROWLAND HEIGHTS

Language(s): ENGLISH
STEVEN CHIU DDS INC **

Language(s): ENGLISH

SAN BERNARDINO

AAVA DENTAL SAN BERNARDINO DC069043 & 2015 N WATERMAN AVE STE B 92404-4810 909-713-2077 Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

909-382-0255

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, FRENCH

Language(s): SPANISH

DR GILLS FAMILY DENTISTRY ** DC029297 & 1584 W BASE LINE ST STE 103 92411-1746 909-885-3100 Language(s): ENGLISH,

SPANISH, PUNJABI

Language(s): ENGLISH

909-381-3131

SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

 JOHNATHAN KIM DDS DENTAL PRACTICE DC068945 & 1850 S WATERMAN AVE STE B 92408 909-890-1529 Language(s): ENGLISH,

SPANISH, KOREAN

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARABIC, FRENCH

MOUNTAIN VIEW DENTAL CARE ** DC058955 & 424 E HOSPITALITY LN STE B5 92408-3567 909-890-2499 Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

SMILES WEST OF SAN BERNARDINO ** DC067950 & 1428 N WATERMAN AVE STE A 92404 909-889-1111 Language(s): ENGLISH

SONRISAS DENTAL STUDIO ** DC053679 & 570 S MOUNT VERNON AVE STE E 92410

909-219-5229

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

92404-5112 **909-402-4055**

Language(s): ARABIC, ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, HINDI

Language(s): ARABIC

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC054399 & 2094 E HIGHLAND AVE 92404-4626 909-388-2420 Language(s): ENGLISH

SAN CLEMENTE

SAN CLEMENTE DENTAL ASSOC DC037851 & 638 CAMINO DE LOS MARES STE C140 92673-4813 949-234-0500 Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH

SAN DIEGO

3RD AVENUE COMPLETE FAMILY DENTAL
DC068907 & 3330 3RD AVE STE 302
92103-5639
619-353-2939
Language(s): ENGLISH, TAGALOG/FILIPINO

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

619-640-3400

Language(s): ENGLISH

AFFORDABLE DENTISTRY DC013833 & 4501 MISSION BAY DR STE 2E 92109-4925 858-699-2565

858-279-6100

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

AMERICAN DENTAL CLINIC DC040744 & 5382 CLAIREMONT MESA BLVD 92117-2213 858-277-6620 Language(s): ENGLISH, TAGALOG

619-236-9549

Language(s): ENGLISH

ARVINDA REDDY K DDS INC **

STE 1800

92121-6705 **858-433-8798**

858-200-0827

Language(s): ENGLISH

BAY PARK DENTISTRY DENTAL GROUP DC057790 & 2995 CLAIREMONT DR STE A 92117-6766

Language(s): ENGLISH

BERNARDO DENTAL CARE
DC065640 &
16466 BERNARDO CENTER
DR STE 185
92128
858-676-1845
Language(s): FNGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI, SPANISH

BERNARDO HEIGHTS

BOULEVARD DENTAL CENTER ** DC031633 & 3531 EL CAJON BLVD STE A 92104 619-584-8975

Language(s): VIETNAMESE

BRIGHT NOW! DENTAL-CARMEL PLAZA DENTAL DC062456 & 11738 CARMEL MOUNTAIN RD STE 170 92128-4635 858-675-1180 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

COLLEGE AVENUE DENTISTRY DC068316 &

4585 COLLEGE AVE STE B

92115

619-398-0624

Language(s): ENGLISH

COLLEGE GROVE DENTISTRY DENTAL GROUP

619-363-3881

Language(s): ENGLISH

CONVOY DENTAL **
DC066483 &
3820 CONVOY ST

92111

858-569-1100

Language(s): ENGLISH

COSMETIC AND FAMILY DENTISTRY

9636 TIERRA GRANDE ST

STE 105 92126-6502 **858-549-4511**

Language(s): ENGLISH

DOWNTOWN SD MODERN DENTAL GROUP

Language(s): ENGLISH

DOWNTOWN SD MODERN DENTISTRY DENTAL

GROUP

Language(s): ENGLISH

DR ELLIES GENTLE

DENTISTRY

2020 CAMINO DEL RIO N

STE 101 92108-1542 **619-542-1800**

Language(s): ENGLISH

DR SOLOMON CANTWELL

DMD MS INC DC064841 &

7373 CLAIREMONT MESA

BLVD STE 108F

92111

858-560-4009

Language(s): ENGLISH

DR ZAK NORTH PARK

92104-1926 **619-281-6635**

Language(s): ENGLISH

DR ZAK SAN DIEGO DENTAL CARE &

ORTHODONTICS **

5625 RUFFIN RD STE 200

92123-6392

858-569-9651

Language(s): ENGLISH

EAST VILLAGE DENTAL

GROUP

92101-7309

619-324-4981

Language(s): ENGLISH

GENTLE DENTAL

SORRENTO VALLEY **

DC004767 &

11230 SORRENTO VALLEY

RD STE 130 92121-1338

858-458-9126

Language(s): ENGLISH

GENTLE DENTISTRY

DC017306 &

4765 CARMEL MOUNTAIN

RD STE 205

92130

858-350-7400

Language(s): ENGLISH,

FARSI

GLENN E HALDY DDS

DC171301 &

3670 CLAIREMONT DR

STE 14 92117-5961 **858-273-0540**

Language(s): ENGLISH

KENSINGTON DENTAL

GROUP

DC054481 &

4142 ADAMS AVE SUITE 104

92116-2508

619-326-0157

Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

MESA DENTAL DC040427 6215 BEADNELL WAY 92117-4102 858-514-4290 Language(s): ENGLISH,

FARSI

MESA FAMILY DENTAL Ġ DC037980 5450 CLAIREMONT MESA **BLVD STE C** 92117 858-503-6789

Language(s): ENGLISH, **FARSI**

MIRA MESA SMILES DENTISTRY DC068250 Ġ

8997 MIRA MESA BLVD 92126

619-704-2536

Language(s): ENGLISH

MISSION BAY DENTAL ** DC3C6901 Ġ 1324 GARNET AVE 92109-3011 619-275-2750 Language(s): ENGLISH

MISSION GORGE MODERN DENTISTRY DC068434 Ġ 6101 MISSION GORGE RD

92120-3401 619-272-2271

Language(s): ENGLISH

MISSION HILLS DENTAL GROUP Ġ DC056206 718 W WASHINGTON ST 92103

619-699-9008

Language(s): ENGLISH

MISSION VALLEY DENTISTS DC044371 Ġ 5638 MISSION CENTER RD **STE 107** 92108-4348 619-220-0159

NORTH PARK MODERN **DENTISTRY** DC064886 2050 EL CAJON BLVD 92104-1007

Language(s): ENGLISH

619-637-9774

Language(s): ENGLISH

OASIS SMILES DC035574 11611 RANCHO BERNARDO RD STE 103 92127-1412 858-592-9500 Language(s): HINDI

PACIFIC DENTAL DC001895 9330 MIRA MESA BLVD STE B 92126-4822 858-695-3177 Language(s): ENGLISH

PACIFIC HIGHLANDS **DENTISTRY DENTAL GROUP** DC056205 Ġ 5965 VILLAGE WAY SUITE E-206 92130 858-900-3541

Language(s): ENGLISH

PACIFIC WAVE DENTAL DC019050 7676 JACKSON DR STE 8 92119-1562 619-229-8000

Language(s): SPANISH

PB SMILES DENTISTRY **DENTAL GROUP** DC054458 1975 GARNET AVE STE E 92109-3594 858-866-0808 Language(s): ENGLISH

PEARL COSMETIC-FAMILY **DENTISTRY** DC018955 Ġ

13522 SABRE SPRINGS PKWY STE 201

92128

858-513-1747

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH, TAGALOG/ **FILIPINO**

PRIME DENTAL CARE ** DC041671 Ġ 10717 CAMINO RUIZ STE 150 92126-2362 858-831-9288

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, PERSIAN, SPANISH

PRISTINE DENTAL GROUP OF DR FINA MADRID **

DC064031 Ġ 3078 UNIVERSITY AVE 92104

619-295-8891

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, FRENCH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🖒] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

RANCHO DENTAL GROUP DC189501 & 1442 UNIVERSITY AVE 92103

619-297-6104

Language(s): SPANISH

92129-2812 **858-240-9953**

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): CHINESE, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

619-236-7959

Language(s): ENGLISH, LITHUANIAN

Language(s): FARSI, GERMAN

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

FILIPINO

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

858-483-2093

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES ** DC046680 & 2510 UNIVERSITY AVE 92104-2808 619-294-4661 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC DC064445 &

286 EUCLID AVE STE 201 92114-3612

619-272-6246

619-272-6246

Language(s): MANDARIN

Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC DC064662 & 5807 UNIVERSITY AVE SUITE 3, 4, 5 92115-6295 **619-610-1129**

Language(s): ENGLISH

SAN DIMAS

SAN FERNANDO

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

HEAVENLY DENTAL ** DC020926 103 N MACLAY AVE 91340-2906 818-837-9744

Language(s): ENGLISH

JUAN FALABELLA DDS DC018292 Ġ 1701 TRUMAN ST STE B 91340-3167 818-837-1660 Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

SAN FERNANDO DENTAL CARE

DC325301 Ġ 500 SAN FERNANDO MISSION BLVD STE 200 91340-4062 818-365-7107 Language(s): ENGLISH

WAEL HOBEID DDS INC ** (Ē DC040985 527 N MACLAY AVE 91340-2424 818-890-2600 Language(s): ENGLISH, **ARABIC**

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC052867 & 1101 TRUMAN ST STE A 91340-3254 818-898-1433

Language(s): ARABIC

SAN GABRIEL

AGAPE DENTAL ** DC062710 314 W VALLEY BLVD 91776-3727 626-458-3410 Language(s): ENGLISH, BURMESE, CHINESE

DEL MAR FAMILY **DENTAL** ** DC001455 Ġ 702 S DEL MAR AVE STE A 91776-2440

Language(s): ENGLISH

626-287-9781

DR. M LWIN ** DC001457 Ė 1739 S SAN GABRIEL BLVD 91776 626-288-5777

Language(s): BURMESE, CHINESE

LAS TUNAS FAMILY **DENTAL GROUP **** DC068741 1107 E LAS TUNAS DR 91776-1701 626-285-0031 Language(s): ENGLISH, **MANDARIN**

SAN GABRIEL DENTAL **GROUP** ** DC023902 Ġ 6909 ROSEMEAD BLVD 91775-1412 626-286-8600 Language(s): ENGLISH

SAN GABRIEL FAMILY **DENTISTRY** ** DC001807 & 531 W LAS TUNAS DR STE B 91776 626-281-1628 Language(s): MANDARIN

SUN DENTAL ** DC176601 1720 S SAN GABRIEL BLVD STE 101 91776-3975 626-288-9055 Language(s): ENGLISH

SUNDAY DENTAL ** DC058443 Ė 1434 S SAN GABRIEL BLVD 91776-3656 626-571-8210 Language(s): ENGLISH, BURMESE, CHINESE

U DREAM DENTAL DC067012 227 W VALLEY BLVD STE 238 ABC 91776 626-300-8886 Language(s): ENGLISH

SAN JACINTO

DENTISTS OF SAN JACINTO DC068150 1221 N STATE ST STE D 92583-6323 951-462-5751 Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🖒] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

SAN JACINTO DENTAL GROUP ** DC035557 & 701 W ESPLANADE AVE STE KL 92582 951-654-3424

Language(s): GUJARATI, URDU, HINDI

SAN JUAN CAPISTRANO

GERMAN

SPANISH

Language(s): FARSI

RW IMPLANT&COSMETIC DENTISTRY
DC030618 & 31654 RANCHO VIEJO RD STE I-1
92675-6754
949-240-4337
Language(s): ENGLISH

SAN LUIS OBISPO

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, ARMENIAN

SLO PEAK DENTISTRY
DC065467 &
805 AEROVISTA PL STE 106
93401
805-544-7804
Language(s): ENGLISH

SAN MARCOS

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

BRIGHT NOW! DENTAL SAN MARCOS ** DC033585 & 752 S RANCHO SANTA FE RD STE 752 92078-3935 **760-936-0002** Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

LAS POSAS DENTAL PRACTICE DC044397 & 145 S LAS POSAS RD STE 162 92078-2419 760-736-4247

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

SAN MARCOS MODERN DENTISTRY

RD STE A 92078-3973 **760-688-4753**

Language(s): ENGLISH

760-480-1750

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

SAN MARINO

SAN PEDRO

HAMID COHEN-KHERADYAR DDS ** DC3C8301 & 138 S GAFFEY ST 90731 **310-514-9100** Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH

SAN PEDRO DENTAL ** DC019925 & 640 S GAFFEY ST

90731-3027 **310-548-1273**

FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH

SAN PEDRO DENTAL CARE **

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

SAN PEDRO FAMILY DENTIST ** DC039543 & 204 N PACIFIC AVE 90731

310-832-8800

Language(s): KOREAN

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

SAN YSIDRO

Language(s): SPANISH

SANTA ANA

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): FARSI

714-547-7379

Language(s): KOREAN

Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI, MARATHI

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, FARSI, JAPANESE

714-540-2836

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): SPANISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

LAVENDER DENTISTRY DENTAL GROUP OF HEMMAT DDS INC DC065641 & 2001 E 4TH STREET STE 102

92705 **714-202-4344**

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH, KOREAN

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): DANISH, FARSI, SPANISH, FRENCH

Language(s): DANISH, FARSI, SPANISH, FRENCH

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC064534 & 1575 N GRAND AVE 92705 714-689-7670

Language(s): DANISH, FARSI, SPANISH, FRENCH

SANTA BARBARA

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): VIETNAMESE

JOHNSON FAMILY DENTAL DC046913 & 3906 STATE ST 93105-3114 **805-687-6767** Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕏] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

SANTA CLARITA

CANYON COUNTRY DENTAL GROUP DC008605 & 26877 SIERRA HWY 91321-2274 661-251-2002

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH, VIETNAMESE

Language(s): FARSI

PRINCESSA DENTAL
DC052603 &
18500 VIA PRINCESS STE 1
91387-8325
661-298-1100
Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC046718 & 23130 LYONS AVE 91321-2631 661-260-3200 Language(s): ARABIC

Language(s): ENGLISH

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

SANTA FE SPRINGS

SANTA MARIA

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

SANTA MONICA

AMERICAN FAMILY DENTAL OFFICE ** DC011705 & 1044 PICO BLVD 90405-1416 310-576-1341 Language(s): FARSI

SANTEE

SAUGUS

SEAL BEACH

ROSSMOOR DENTAL GROUP DC048166 & 12419 SEAL BEACH BLVD 90740-2710 562-431-0393 Language(s): ENGLISH

SHERMAN OAKS

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

ENCINO FAMILY DENTAL GROUP ** DC058024 Ġ 14912 BURBANK BLVD 91411-3609 818-788-7060 Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH, ARMENIAN

KW CHENG & V THAY INC DC007604 Ġ 13732 VENTURA BLVD 91423-3024 818-907-9533 Language(s): ENGLISH

LA DENTAL EXPERTS ** DC060308 Ġ 4521 SHERMAN OAKS AVE STE 201 91403-3807 818-668-5008 Language(s): ENGLISH

LAUREL CHANDLER **DENTAL** ** DC305301 Ġ 5000 VAN NUYS BLVD STE 320 91403-1717 818-508-2250 Language(s): ENGLISH

SHERMAN OAKS COSMETIC DENTAL GRP ** DC029515 Ē 4955 VAN NUYS BLVD STE 520 91403 818-990-4121

Language(s): ENGLISH

SIMI VALLEY

ANIT NATT DDS DC002379 1420 E LOS ANGELES AVE STE D 93065-7807 805-581-1191 Language(s): HINDI, **PUNJABI**

ARMOND AGHAKHANI DDS A PROFESSIONAL **CORPORATION** DC058846 Ġ 3605 ALAMO ST STE 310 93063 805-526-3331 Language(s): SPANISH

BRIGHT NOW! DENTAL-SIMI VALLEY ** DC040224 2490 SYCAMORE DR STE A 93065-2302 805-426-6163 Language(s): ENGLISH

DENTAL CARE OF SIMI **VALLEY** DC176101 Ġ 1687 ERRINGER RD **STE 201** 93065-6509 805-527-3534 Language(s): ENGLISH

DENTAL CENTER OF SIMI VALLEY ** DC057580 Ġ 4210 E LOS ANGELES AVE STE F 93063-3300 805-579-0600 Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN, FARSI

DR ZAK FAMILY **DENTISTRY** ** DC045834 Ġ 3355 COCHRAN ST STE 206 93063-2532 850-520-1100 Language(s): ENGLISH

FAMILY DENTAL CARE ** DC058951 Ġ 495 E LOS ANGELES AVE 93065 805-584-2228

Language(s): ENGLISH

FIRST STREET DENTAL **GROUP** DC012685 Ġ 1197 E LOS ANGELES AVE STE E 93065-2868 805-583-5700 Language(s): ENGLISH

OAKRIDGE DENTAL **GROUP** DC048674 Ġ 2045 ROYAL AVE STE 128 93065-4667 805-526-8081 Language(s): ENGLISH

SIMI VALLEY DENTAL **GROUP** DC006362 Ġ 2410 SYCAMORE DR STE A 93065 805-522-2600

Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🖒] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

SIMI VALLEY
DENTAL GROUP AND
ORTHODONTICS
DC068935 &
3013 COCHRAN ST STE D
93065-2771
805-522-2600
Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

SMILE PLANET DENTAL GROUP **
DC033337 &

2486 ERRINGER RD 93065-2351 **805-520-0100**

Language(s): FARSI

Language(s): ARABIC

SOLVANG

SOUTH EL MONTE

Language(s): ENGLISH, VIETNAMESE, CHINESE

SOUTH GATE

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

5814 IMPERIAL HWY 90280-7614

562-869-2755 Language(s): ENGLISH Language(s): SPANISH

323-581-0707

SOUTH GATE FAMILY DENTISTRY ** DC061949 & 2639 SANTA ANA ST

90280-2025 **323-583-1481**

Language(s): FARSI, ENGLISH, SPANISH

323-564-2444

Language(s): ENGLISH

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

SOUTH PASADENA

DENTISTS OF SOUTH PASADENA DENTAL GROUP

DC057542 Ġ 813 FAIR OAKS AVE 91030-2605

626-593-0053

Language(s): ENGLISH

HEALTHY SMILE FAMILY DENTISTRY DC011027 Ġ 1315 FAIR OAKS AVE STE 103 91030-3868 626-799-8068

Language(s): ENGLISH

NEW VISION DENTAL DC047783 Ġ 1506 HUNTINGTON DR 91030

626-799-2888

Language(s): VIETNAMESE

SPRING VALLEY

SMILEBURST DENTISTRY #1 **

DC020927 Ġ 645 SWEETWATER RD 91977-5628 619-464-0426

Language(s): ENGLISH

STANTON

BRIGHT NOW! DENTAL -STANTON ** DC012597 Ġ 11001 BEACH BLVD 90680-3216

714-891-6623

Language(s): ENGLISH

JEFFREY CHU DDS INC DC003203 7025 KATELLA AVE 90680 714-229-1234

Language(s): MANDARIN, ENGLISH, TAIWANESE,

CHINESE

STANTON SMILES **DENTISTRY DENTAL GROUP**

DC064465 Ġ 12919 BEACH BLVD 90680-4001

714-771-2982

Language(s): ENGLISH

STUDIO CITY

DENTISTS OF STUDIO CITY DENTAL GROUP Ġ DC063832 12050 VENTURA BLVD STE C101 91604-2639 818-296-9142

Language(s): ENGLISH

ROYAL DENTAL SPA ** DC016138 Ġ 11711 MOORPARK ST 91604-2112 818-505-1211 Language(s): ENGLISH,

RUSSIAN

S C DENTAL CARE ** DC005484 4366 TUJUNGA AVE 91604 818-985-5462

Language(s): FARSI

SUN CITY

MC CALL DENTAL PRACTICE DC029312 Ġ 28115 BRADLEY RD STE 3 92586-2239 951-723-1188 Language(s): ENGLISH, **FARSI**

SUN CITY DENTISTRY ** DC029914 28125 BRADLEY RD STE 210 92586-2248 951-679-0520 Language(s): FARSI, **ENGLISH**

SUN VALLEY

BRIGHT NOW! DENTAL-SUN VALLEY ** Ġ DC063349 8345 LAUREL CANYON **BLVD** 91352-3809 818-351-3582 Language(s): ENGLISH

FAMILY DENTISTRY ** DC379901 Ġ 8805 SUNLAND BLVD 91352-2833 818-767-5243 Language(s): FARSI

SUN VALLEY DENTAL **GROUP** ** Ġ DC059275 9375 SAN FERNANDO RD 6TH FL 91352-1428 818-394-9686 Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🖒] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

SUNLAND

SYLMAR

SMILES DENTAL GROUP **

DC059511 & 12737 GLENOAKS BLVD STE 6 91342 818-369-5881 Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN, RUSSIAN, SPANISH

TARZANA

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): FARSI

TEHACHAPI

Language(s): ENGLISH

TEMECULA

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARABIC

951-695-7100 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): SPANISH

951-303-2818 Language(s): ENGLISH, BANGLA/BENGALI, SPANISH, HINDI

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

MEADOWS DENTAL GROUP DC017606 & 31843 RANCHO CALIFORNIA RD STE 300 92592 951-676-2613 Language(s): ENGLISH

92591-5294 **951-699-2144**

Language(s): ENGLISH

TEMECULA MODERN
DENTISTRY
DC062790 &
40705 WINCHESTER RD
STE A103
92591
951-252-6001
Language(s): ENGLISH

TEMPLE CITY

Language(s): FARSI, RUSSIAN, SPANISH, ARMENIAN, FRENCH

THERMAL

CENTRO MEDICO COACHELLA DC042979 & 55497 VAN BUREN ST 92274 **760-238-5494** Language(s): ENGLISH

THOUSAND OAKS

1000 OAKS DENTAL & IMPLANTS
DC064256 & 223 E THOUSAND OAKS
BLVD STE 326
91360-7734
805-496-7999
Language(s): ENGLISH

EAST OAKS DENTAL GROUP DC013796 & 593 N MOORPARK RD STE B 91360 805-494-5255 Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH, RUSSIAN, SPANISH, FARSI

Language(s): FARSI, SPANISH, TAGALOG

SMILES AVENUE

THOUSAND OAKS DENTAL GROUP DC006363 & 1760 E AVENIDA DE LOS ARBOLES STE A 91362

805-493-5200

Language(s): ENGLISH

TOLUCA LAKE

Language(s): ENGLISH
TINA GHOTANIAN DDS

TORRANCE

SPANISH

A BEST CARE OF DENTISTRY INC ** DC067583 & 22759 HAWTHORNE BLVD 90505 310-373-9522

Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

DENTAL ASSOC OF TORRANCE ** DC018805 & 21229 HAWTHORNE BLVD STE A 90503-5501 310-792-5600 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

DOWNTOWN FAMILY
DENTAL
DC009606 &
2171 TORRANCE BLVD
STE 1
90501
310-320-0707
Language(s): ENGLISH,

Language(s): ENGLISH, RUSSIAN

Language(s): KOREAN

Language(s): ENGLISH, MANDARIN, SPANISH

Language(s): SPANISH

Language(s): KOREAN, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, FRENCH

PCH SMILES DENTISTRY AND ORTHODONTICS

SPANISH, ARABIC

Language(s): ENGLISH

SMILES WEST OF TORRANCE ** DC067585 & 17311 YUKON AVE 90504-2316 310-324-3333 Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN, SPANISH, FARSI, CHINESE, FRENCH.

ARABIC

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

TORRANCE DENTAL ASSOCIATES **

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): GREEK

TUSTIN

714-544-7511

Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI, CHINESE, FARSI, SPANISH

714-665-0898Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH

SOUTHLAND DENTAL ARTS **
DC004385 & 740 EL CAMINO REAL STE 200 92780 714-838-3230 Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ARABIC

714-368-1400

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): FARSI, PERSIAN, SPANISH

TWENTYNINE PALMS

KOREAN, SPANISH

UPLAND

Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

KATYUSKA PAREDES **DDS** **

DC042358 Ġ 615 N BENSON AVE STE F 91786

909-949-4070

Language(s): SPANISH

PAUL CHANG DENTAL INC **

DC013854 Ġ 600 N MOUNTAIN AVE STE D205 91786

909-985-9866 Language(s): ENGLISH,

MANDARIN

UPLAND DENTAL AESTHETICS & ORTHO ** DC044164 Ġ 470 N 3RD AVE 91786

909-982-9800

Language(s): ARABIC, ENGLISH, SPANISH

UPLAND DENTAL GROUP AND IMPLANT CENTER ** Ġ DC057377 1049 W FOOTHILL BLVD

91786-3731 909-985-1966

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARMENIAN

UPLAND DENTAL PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION DC068967

99 N SAN ANTONIO AVE STE 220

91786

909-981-2554

Language(s): ENGLISH, **FARSI**

VALENCIA

FARSI

BAYWOOD DENTAL GROUP ** Ġ DC060167 24121 BAYWOOD LN STE A 91355-6114 661-291-1200

CANYON DENTAL GROUP ** DC015666 ځ 28237 NEWHALL RANCH **RD STE 101** 91355-0986 661-257-4242

Language(s): ENGLISH,

Language(s): ENGLISH

FARIBA BOLOURCHI DC059223 24510 TOWN CENTER DR STE 240 91355-1339 661-259-4800 Language(s): FARSI,

SPANISH

GEORGE KOUTSOUKOS DDS DC030725 Ġ 24155 MAGIC MOUNTAIN **PKWY** 91355 661-222-7724

Language(s): ENGLISH, GREEK

PLAZA DEL RANCHO **DENTAL CARE **** DC037693 ځ 27616 NEWHALL RANCH **RD UNIT 5** 91355-4015 661-294-0300

Language(s): SPANISH

VALENCIA DENTAL GROUP DC007663 24218 VALENCIA BLVD 91355-5391 661-288-0288 Language(s): ENGLISH

VALENCIA DENTAL GROUP DC016418 Ġ 28134 NEWHALL RANCH RD 91355-0990

661-607-0202 Language(s): ENGLISH

VALENCIA DENTAL OFFICE ** DC068449 Ġ 23333 CINEMA DR STE 190 91355 661-254-9494

Language(s): ENGLISH, **FARSI**

WYNDHAMSMITH AND KIM APDC ** DC121701 Ġ 28097 SMYTH DR STE A 91355-4023 661-291-1412 Language(s): ENGLISH

VALLEY VILLAGE

ALLEN ZEBRACK DDS DC013584 Ġ 12840 RIVERSIDE DR **STE 406** 91607-3351 818-763-9701 Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

VAN NUYS

Language(s): ENGLISH

FARSI, ARMENIAN

MIRO ITSKOVICH DDS DC035480 & 13251 VICTORY BLVD 91401-2025 818-308-6113 Language(s): ENGLISH, RUSSIAN, ROMANIAN, SPANISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC059505 & 14600 SHERMAN WAY STE 100B 91405-5867 818-756-6950 Language(s): ARABIC

VENTURA

SERBIAN

FRENCH

ANA HERNANDEZ CARR DDS ** DC222901 & 2100 GOODYEAR AVE STE 11 93003-7749 805-985-1159 Language(s): SPANISH,

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH

VICTORVILLE

Language(s): ENGLISH

15667 ROY ROGERS DR STE 101 92394-2159 **760-843-5824**

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

PROCARE DENTAL **
DC032502 &
12602 AMARGOSA RD
STE D
92392-7640
760-951-9997
Language(s): ENGLISH,
SPANISH, TAGALOG

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

VISTA

760-630-5000

Language(s): ENGLISH, HEBREW

Language(s): SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

SPANISH

Language(s): ARMENIAN, RUSSIAN

Language(s): ENGLISH

VISTA DENTAL GROUP DC059615 & 435 S MELROSE DR STE 105 92081-6661 760-758-7580 Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

760-295-1780

Language(s): HINDI

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

WALNUT

Language(s): ENGLISH

WASCO

WEST COVINA

AMERICAN DENTAL GROUP OF WEST COVINA ** DC058740 & 436 N SUNSET AVE 91790 626-337-7271 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI, SPANISH, PUNJABI

DENTAL WELLNESS OF WEST COVINA **

626-514-0002

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH, FARSI, URDU, VIETNAMESE, MANDARIN, PUNJABI

GINA BARRAMEDA DMD DC004074 & 1519 E AMAR RD 91792

626-964-6799

Language(s): ENGLISH, TAGALOG/FILIPINO

Language(s): HINDI, PUNJABI

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

SPANISH

FARSI

SMILES SELECT WEST COVINA DC050221 & 1050 LAKES DR STE 140 91790

626-653-9560

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

WEST COVINA DENTAL GROUP DC056557 & 2700 E WORKMAN AVE STE A 91791-1628 **626-634-3393** Language(s): ENGLISH

WEST COVINA PERFECT SMILE DENTISTRY ** DC067923 & 1031 E AMAR RD 91792-1340 626-330-6655 Language(s): ENGLISH,

FARSI, SPANISH

91790

626-917-0900 Language(s): ENGLISH

WEST HILLS

Language(s): SPANISH, HINDI, GUJARATI

WEST HOLLYWOOD

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

SUNSET SMILE DENTAL CORP

310-424-3690

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): FARSI, SPANISH, ENGLISH

VICTORIA OLSHANSKY DDS INC ** DC016502 & 1136 N FAIRFAX AVE 90046-5307 323-650-6936 Language(s): ENGLISH, RUSSIAN

WEST LOS ANGELES

Language(s): FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH, PERSIAN

WESTLAKE VILLAGE

LINDERO CANYON DENTAL

Language(s): ENGLISH, RUSSIAN, ARMENIAN

WESTLAKE VILLAGE

WESTMINSTER

Language(s): ENGLISH, VIETNAMESE, FRENCH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕹] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

714-888-8827

Language(s): VIETNAMESE, ENGLISH

714-848-8100

Language(s): SPANISH, ARABIC, FRENCH

TAYLOR PHAM DENTAL CORP **

Language(s): VIETNAMESE

WHITTIER

Language(s): CHINESE, TAIWANESE, MANDARIN

ATLANTIC DENTAL GROUP DC004909 & 6716 GREENLEAF AVE 90601-4109 **562-696-5544** Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, HEBREW

Language(s): ENGLISH

562-698-9855 Language(s): ENGLISH, HINDI, GUJARATI, SPANISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, SPANISH

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA FAMILY DENTISTRY ** DC002501 & 14412 WHITTIER BLVD 90605 562-693-0788

FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

WEST COAST DENTAL GROUP OF WHITTIER ** DC066942 & 7910 NORWALK BLVD 90606-2196 562-699-0343 Language(s): ARABIC, ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🕏] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Language(s): ARABIC

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC064735 & 15634 WHITTWOOD LN 90603-2324 **562-501-1800** Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI

562-463-3332

Language(s): ENGLISH

WILDOMAR

Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): ENGLISH, ARABIC, VIETNAMESE

WILDOMAR DENTAL CARE ** DC042634 & 32100 CLINTON KEITH RD STE E 92595 951-678-4300 Language(s): ENGLISH

WILMINGTON

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

WINCHESTER

951-325-6976 Language(s): ENGLISH

Language(s): KOREAN, SPANISH

WINNETKA

WOODLAND HILLS

AFFINITY DENTAL GROUP DC030553 & 5312 COMERCIO LN STE B 91364-2026 818-884-4338 Language(s): FARSI, ENGLISH CLASSIC DENTISTRY INC. **

DC068203 & 21500 VENTURA BLVD STE 200

91364

818-999-6165

Language(s): FARSI, ARMENIAN, ENGLISH, SPANISH

FARSI

Language(s): ENGLISH, FARSI, SPANISH

YORBA LINDA

YORBA LINDA DENTAL CARE DC064510 & 20395 YORBA LINDA BLVD 92886-3062 714-660-4151 Language(s): ENGLISH

YORBA LINDA DENTAL GROUP DC011539 & 18432 YORBA LINDA BLVD STE D 92886-4008 714-970-2801 Language(s): ENGLISH

^{*}Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[&]amp; Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

YORBA LINDA SMILES DENTISTRY ORTHO **DENTAL GROUP**

DC038104

16691 YORBA LINDA BLVD

92886-2046 714-854-9920

Language(s): ENGLISH

Y. CHANG DDS ** DC011631 点

7024 AIRWAY AVE STE A

760-365-2351

Language(s): ENGLISH,

KOREAN

92284

YUCAIPA

IMPERIAL DENTAL PRACTICE DC000925 34880 YUCAIPA BLVD 92399-4235 909-797-1136

Language(s): ENGLISH

WESTERN DENTAL SERVICES INC ** DC067740 34488 YUCAIPA BLVD STE A 92399-2482

909-755-0313

Language(s): ENGLISH

YUCAIPA FAMILY **DENTISTRY** ** DC157601 34488 YUCAIPA BLVD STE F 92399-2482 909-797-0303

Language(s): ENGLISH

YUCCA VALLEY

MORONGO BASIN COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER ** DC068220 Ġ 57019 YUCCA TRL STE C 92284-7909 760-820-4131

Language(s): ENGLISH

*Не принимает новых пациентов. **Принимает Medicaid.

[🖒] Стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью.

Обслуживание на вашем языке

Если во время визита к стоматологу вам требуется помощь на вашем языке, Delta Dental бесплатно закажет для вас услуги профессионального переводчика.

Помощь для лиц с ограниченной подвижностью

Символ кресла-каталки означает, что стоматологический кабинет оборудован для приема лиц с ограниченной подвижностью. Чтобы получить информацию о доступности стоматологического кабинета для лиц с инвалидностью, позвоните в отдел обслуживания клиентов Delta Dental по бесплатному номеру 1-877-644-1774 (номер для пользователей телетайпа с нарушениями слуха/речи: 1-800-735-2929), с понедельника по пятницу с 8:00 до 20:00, с 1 октября по 31 марта — с 8:00 до 20:00, без выходных, интерактивная система речевой связи работает круглосуточно, без выходных (автоматический ответ). Пользователям телетайпа следует звонить по телефону 1-800-735-2929.

Уведомление о недопущении дискриминации

Kaiser Permanente соблюдает требования действующих федеральных законов о гражданских правах и не допускает дискриминации на основании расы, цвета кожи, национальности, возраста, инвалидности или пола. Kaiser Permanente не отказывает людям в обслуживании и не относится к ним иначе на основании расы, цвета кожи, национальности, возраста, инвалидности или пола. Мы также оказываем следующие услуги.

- Предоставляем бесплатную помощь и услуги людям с инвалидностью для обеспечения эффективной коммуникации с нами, например:
 - о услуги квалифицированных сурдопереводчиков;
 - о печатные материалы в других форматах, таких как крупный шрифт, аудиозапись и специальные электронные форматы.
- Предоставляем бесплатные языковые услуги людям, родным языком которых является не английский, например:
 - о услуги квалифицированных устных переводчиков;
 - о информация в письменном виде на других языках.

Если вы нуждаетесь в данных услугах, звоните в отдел обслуживания участников по телефону **1-800-443-0815** (линия TTY **711**) с 8:00 до 20:00 без выходных.

Если вы считаете, что компания Kaiser Permanente не предоставила вам эти услуги или иным образом подвергла вас дискриминации на основании расы, цвета кожи, национальности, возраста, инвалидности или пола, вы можете подать жалобу нашему координатору по гражданским правам, написав по адресу One Kaiser Plaza, 12th Floor, Suite 1223, Oakland, CA 94612 или позвонив в отдел обслуживания участников по номеру, указанному выше. Вы можете подать жалобу по почте или по телефону. Если вам нужна помощь в подаче жалобы, наш координатор по гражданским правам поможет вам. Вы также можете подать жалобу, касающуюся гражданских прав, в Управление по гражданским правам Министерства здравоохранения и социального обеспечения, Отдел гражданских прав, в электронном виде с помощью портала Office for Civil Rights Complaint по адресу https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/portal/lobby.jsf, по почте или телефону: U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, 200 Independence Avenue SW., Room 509F, HHH Building, Washington, DC 20201, 1-800-368-1019, 1-800-537-7697 (TDD). Формы для подачи жалобы доступны по адресу http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html.



Уведомление о недопущении дискриминации

Дискриминация запрещена законом. Kaiser Permanente соблюдает федеральные гражданские законы и законы штата.

Kaiser Permanente не нарушает закон, дискриминируя, исключая или относясь иначе к людям на основании возраста, расы, этнической принадлежности, цвета кожи, национальности, культурной принадлежности, происхождения, религии, пола, гендерной идентичности, гендерного самовыражения, сексуальной ориентации, семейного положения, физической или психической неполноценности, заболевания, источника оплаты, генетической информации, гражданства, основного языка или иммиграционного статуса.

Kaiser Permanente предоставляет следующие услуги:

- Бесплатную помощь и услуги людям с ограниченными возможности для обеспечения эффективной коммуникации с нами, например:
 - услуги квалифицированных сурдопереводчиков;
 - письменную информацию в других форматах (шрифт Брайля, крупный шрифт, в аудио формате, доступном цифровом и другом формате).
- Бесплатные услуги перевода людям, не владеющим английским языком, например:
 - услуги квалифицированных устных переводчиков;
 - информацию в письменном виде на других языках.

Если вам нужны данные услуги, звоните в наш контактный центр отдела обслуживания участников по телефону **1-800-464-4000** (линия ТТҮ: **711**) круглосуточно, ежедневно (кроме праздничных дней). Если вы плохо слышите или испытываете трудности с речью, пожалуйста, звоните по номеру **711**.

По требованию, данный документ может быть предоставлен в шрифте Брайля, напечатан крупным шрифтом, записан на аудиокассету или в другой цифровой формат. Чтобы получить копию в одном из данных альтернативных форматов или в каком-либо еще формате, позвоните в наш контактный центр отдела обслуживания участников и спросите о нужном вам формате.

Как подать жалобу в Kaiser Permanente

Вы можете подать жалобу по поводу дискриминации в Kaiser Permanente, если считаете, что мы вам не предоставили данные услуги или нарушили закон, проявив дискриминацию в каком-либо виде. Для получения более подробной информации, пожалуйста, обратитесь к брошюрам Свидетельство о страховом покрытии (Evidence of Coverage) или Свидетельство о страховании (Certificate of Insurance) Вы также можете поговорить с сотрудником отдела обслуживания участников, чтобы выбрать относящийся к вашему случаю вариант действий. Если вам нужна помощь при подаче жалобы, позвоните в отдел обслуживания участников.

Вы можете подать жалобу о дискриминации одним из описанных ниже способов.

- По телефону: позвоните в отдел обслуживания участников по телефону **1-800-464-4000** (линия ТТҮ **711**) круглосуточно, ежедневно (за исключением праздничных дней).
- **По почте:** позвоните нам по телефону **1-800-464-4000** (линия ТТҮ **711**) и попросите, чтобы вам прислали соответствующую форму.
- **Лично:** заполните жалобную форму или форму иска/требования о льготах в отделе обслуживания участников в учреждении плана (воспользуйтесь справочником поставщиков услуг на сайте kp.org/facilities, чтобы узнать адрес).
- Онлайн: используйте онлайн-форму на нашем веб-сайте kp.org.

Вы также можете связаться с координатором по гражданским правам Kaiser Permanente непосредственно по адресу:

Attn: Kaiser Permanente Civil Rights Coordinator Member Relations Grievance Operations P.O. Box 939001 San Diego CA 92193

Как подать жалобу в отдел по гражданским правам Департамента здравоохранения штата Калифорния (только для получателей льгот программы Medi-Cal)

Вы можете подать жалобу о нарушении гражданских прав в отдел по гражданским правам Департамента здравоохранения штата Калифорния в письменном виде, по телефону или по электронной почте:

- По телефону: позвоните в отдел по гражданским правам Департамента здравоохранения (Department of Health Care Services, DHCS) по телефону 916-440-7370 (линия TTY 711)
- По почте: заполните форму жалобы и отправьте письмом по адресу:

Deputy Director, Office of Civil Rights Department of Health Care Services Office of Civil Rights P.O. Box 997413, MS 0009 Sacramento, CA 95899-7413

Найти форму жалобы можно на странице:

http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/Pages/Language Access.aspx

• Онлайн: отправьте электронное сообщение на адрес CivilRights@dhcs.ca.gov

Как подать жалобу в отдел по гражданским правам Департамента Соединенных Штатов по здравоохранению и социальному обеспечению

Вы также имеете право подать жалобу о дискриминации в отдел по гражданским правам Департамента Соединенных Штатов по здравоохранению и социальному обеспечению. Вы можете подать жалобу в письменном виде, по телефону или онлайн.

- По телефону: позвоните 1-800-368-1019 (линия ТТҮ 711 или 1-800-537-7697)
- По почте: заполните форму жалобы и отправьте письмом по адресу:

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 200 Independence Avenue, SW Room 509F, HHH Building Washington, D.C. 20201

Формы для подачи жалоб можно найти на странице http:www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html

• Онлайн: посетите портал для подачи жалоб Отдела по гражданским правам: https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/portal/lobby.jsf.

Multi-Language Insert

Multi-language Interpreter Services

English: We have free interpreter services to answer any questions you may have about our health or drug plan. To get an interpreter, just call us at **1-800-443-0815** (TTY **711**). Someone who speaks English/Language can help you. This is a free service.

Spanish: Tenemos servicios de intérprete sin costo alguno para responder cualquier pregunta que pueda tener sobre nuestro plan de salud o medicamentos. Para hablar con un intérprete, por favor llame al **1-800-443-0815** (TTY **711**). Alguien que hable español le podrá ayudar. Este es un servicio gratuito.

Chinese Mandarin: 我们提供免费的翻译服务,帮助您解答关于健康或药物保险的任何疑问。如果您需要此翻译服务,请致电 1-800-443-0815 (TTY 711)。我们的中文工作人员很乐意帮助您。这是一项免费服务。

Chinese Cantonese: 您對我們的健康或藥物保險可能存有疑問,為此我們提供免費的翻譯 服務。如需翻譯服務,請致電 1-800-443-0815 (TTY 711)。我們講中文的人員將樂意為您提供幫助。這 是一項免費服務。

Tagalog: Mayroon kaming libreng serbisyo sa pagsasaling-wika upang masagot ang anumang mga katanungan ninyo hinggil sa aming planong pangkalusugan o panggamot. Upang makakuha ng tagasaling-wika, tawagan lamang kami sa **1-800-443-0815** (TTY **711**). Maaari kayong tulungan ng isang nakakapagsalita ng Tagalog. Ito ay libreng serbisyo.

French: Nous proposons des services gratuits d'interprétation pour répondre à toutes vos questions relatives à notre régime de santé ou d'assurance-médicaments. Pour accéder au service d'interprétation, il vous suffit de nous appeler au **1-800-443-0815** (TTY **711**). Un interlocuteur parlant Français pourra vous aider. Ce service est gratuit.

Vietnamese: Chúng tôi có dịch vụ thông dịch miễn phí để trả lời các câu hỏi về chương sức khỏe và chương trình thuốc men. Nếu quí vị cần thông dịch viên xin gọi 1-800-443-0815 (TTY 711) sẽ có nhân viên nói tiếng Việt giúp đỡ quí vị. Đây là dịch vụ miễn phí .

German: Unser kostenloser Dolmetscherservice beantwortet Ihren Fragen zu unserem Gesundheits- und Arzneimittelplan. Unsere Dolmetscher erreichen Sie unter **1-800-443-0815** (TTY **711**). Man wird Ihnen dort auf Deutsch weiterhelfen. Dieser Service ist kostenlos.



Korean: 당사는 의료 보험 또는 약품 보험에 관한 질문에 답해 드리고자 무료 통역 서비스를 제공하고 있습니다. 통역 서비스를 이용하려면 전화 1-800-443-0815 (TTY 711) 번으로 문의해 주십시오. 한국어를 하는 담당자가 도와 드릴 것입니다. 이 서비스는 무료로 운영됩니다.

Russian: Если у вас возникнут вопросы относительно страхового или медикаментного плана, вы можете воспользоваться нашими бесплатными услугами переводчиков. Чтобы воспользоваться услугами переводчика, позвоните нам по телефону **1-800-443-0815** (ТТҮ **711**). Вам окажет помощь сотрудник, который говорит по-русски. Данная услуга бесплатная.

Arabic: إننا نقدم خدمات المترجم الفوري المجانية للإجابة عن أي أسئلة تتعلق بالصحة أو جدول الأدوية لدينا. للحصول على مترجم فوري، ليس عليك سوى الاتصال بنا على (TTY 711) 2080-443-080. سيقوم شخص ما يتحدث العربية بمساعدتك. هذه خدمة مجانية.

Hindi: हमारे स्वास्थ्य या दवा की योजना के बारे में आपके किसी भी प्रश्न के जवाब देने के लिए हमारे पास मुफ्त दुभाषिया सेवाएँ उपलब्ध हैं. एक दुभाषिया प्राप्त करने के लिए, बस हमें 1-800-443-0815 (TTY 711) पर फोन करें. कोई व्यक्ति जो हिन्दी बोलता है आपकी मदद कर सकता है. यह एक मुफ्त सेवा है.

Italian: È disponibile un servizio di interpretariato gratuito per rispondere a eventuali domande sul nostro piano sanitario e farmaceutico. Per un interprete, contattare il numero **1-800-443-0815** (TTY **711**). Un nostro incaricato che parla Italianovi fornirà l'assistenza necessaria. È un servizio gratuito.

Portuguese: Dispomos de serviços de interpretação gratuitos para responder a qualquer questão que tenha acerca do nosso plano de saúde ou de medicação. Para obter um intérprete, contacte-nos através do número **1-800-443-0815** (TTY **711**). Irá encontrar alguém que fale o idioma Português para o ajudar. Este serviço é gratuito.

French Creole: Nou genyen sèvis entèprèt gratis pou reponn tout kesyon ou ta genyen konsènan plan medikal oswa dwòg nou an. Pou jwenn yon entèprèt, jis rele nou nan 1-800-443-0815 (TTY 711). Yon moun ki pale Kreyòl kapab ede w. Sa a se yon sèvis ki gratis.

Polish: Umożliwiamy bezpłatne skorzystanie z usług tłumacza ustnego, który pomoże w uzyskaniu odpowiedzi na temat planu zdrowotnego lub dawkowania leków. Aby skorzystać z pomocy tłumacza znającego język polski, należy zadzwonić pod numer **1-800-443-0815** (TTY **711**). Ta usługa jest bezpłatna.

Japanese: 当社の健康 健康保険と薬品 処方薬プランに関するご質問にお答えするために、無料の通訳サービスがありますございます。通訳をご用命になるには、1-800-443-0815 (TTY 711) にお電話ください。日本語を話す人 者 が支援いたします。これは無料のサービスです。

Language Assistance Services

English: Language assistance is available at no cost to you, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. You can request interpreter services, materials translated into your language, or in alternative formats. You can also request auxiliary aids and devices at our facilities. Just call us at 1-800-464-4000, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week (closed holidays). TTY users call 711.

Arabic: خدمات الترجمة الفورية متوفرة لك مجانًا على مدار الساعة كافة أيام الأسبوع. بإمكانك طلب خدمة الترجمة الفورية أو ترجمة وثائق للغتك أو لصيغ أخرى. يمكنك أيضاً طلب مساعدات إضافية وأجهزة في مرافقنا. ما عليك سوى الاتصال بنا على الرقم 4000-464-4000 على مدار الساعة كافة أيام الأسبوع (مغلق أيام العطلات). لمستخدمي خدمة الهاتف النصي يرجي الاتصال على الرقم (711).

Armenian: Ձեզ կարող է անվճար օգնություն տրամադրվել լեզվի հարցում՝ օրը 24 ժամ, շաբաթը 7 օր։ Դուք կարող եք պահանջել բանավոր թարգմանչի ծառայություններ, Ձեր լեզվով թարգմանված կամ այլընտրանքային ձևաչափով պատրաստված նյութեր։ Դուք նաև կարող եք խնդրել օժանդակ օգնություններ և սարքեր մեր հաստատություններում։ Պարզապես զանգահարեք մեզ 1-800-464-4000 հեռախոսահամարով՝ օրը 24 ժամ, շաբաթը 7 օր (տոն օրերին փակ է)։ TTY-ից օգտվողները պետք է զանգահարեն 711։

Chinese: 您每週 7 天,每天 24 小時均可獲得免費語言協助。您可以申請口譯服務、要求將資料翻譯成您所用語言或轉換為其他格式。您還可以在我們的場所內申請使用輔助工具和設備。我們每週 7 天,每天 24 小時均歡迎您打電話 1-800-757-7585 前來聯絡(節假日休息)。聽障及語障專線 (TTY) 使用者請撥 711。

Farsi: خدمات زبانی در 24 ساعت شبانروز و 7 روز هفته بدون اخذ هزینه در اختیار شما است. شما می توانید برای خدمات مترجم شفاهی، ترجمه مدارک به زبان شما و یا به صورتهای دیگر درخواست کنید. شما همچنین می توانید کمکهای جانبی و وسایل. کمکی برای محل اقامت خود درخواست کنید کافیست در 24 ساعت شبانروز و 7 روز هفته (به استثنای روزهای تعطیل) با ما به شماره شماره (TTY) با شماره تماس بگیرید. کاربران ناشنوا (TTY) با شماره تماس بگیرند.

Hindi: बिना किसी लागत के दुभाषिया सेवाएँ, दिन के 24 घंटे, सप्ताह के सातों दिन उपलब्ध हैं। आप एक दुभाषिये की सेवाओं के लिए, बिना किसी लागत के सामग्रियों को अपनी भाषा में अनुवाद करवाने के लिए, या वैकल्पिक प्रारूपों के लिए अनुरोध कर सकते हैं। आप हमारे सुविधा-स्थलों में सहायक साधनों और उपकरणों के लिए भी अनुरोध कर सकते हैं। बस केवल हमें 1-800-464-4000 पर, दिन के 24 घंटे, सप्ताह के सातों दिन (छुट्टियों वाले दिन बंद रहता है) कॉल करें। TTY उपयोगकर्ता 711 पर कॉल करें।

Hmong: Muaj kec pab txhais lus pub dawb rau koj, 24 teev ib hnub twg, 7 hnub ib lim tiam twg. Koj thov tau cov kev pab txhais lus, muab cov ntaub ntawv txhais ua koj hom lus, los yog ua lwm hom. Koj kuj thov tau lwm yam kev pab thiab khoom siv hauv peb tej tsev hauj lwm. Tsuas hu rau **1-800-464-4000**, 24 teev ib hnub twg, 7 hnub ib lim tiam twg (cov hnub caiv kaw). Cov neeg siv TTY hu **711**.

Japanese: 当院では、言語支援を無料で、年中無休、終日ご利用いただけます。通訳サービス、日本語に翻訳された資料、あるいは資料を別の書式でも依頼できます。補助サービスや当施設の機器についてもご相談いただけます。お気軽に1-800-464-4000までお電話ください(祭日を除き年中無休)。TTYユーザーは711にお電話ください。

Khmer: ជំនួយភាសា គឺឥតគិតថ្លៃថ្លៃដល់អ្នកឡើយ 24 ម៉ោងក្នុងមួយថ្ងៃ 7 ថ្ងៃក្នុងមួយសប្តាហ៍។ អ្នកអាចស្នើសុំសេវាអ្នកបក់ប្រែឯកសារដែលបានបក ប្រែទៅជាភាសាខ្មែរ ឬជាទំរង់ជំនួសផ្សេងៗទៀត។ អ្នកក៍អាចស្នើសុំឧបករណ៍និងបរិក្ខារជំនួយទំនាក់ទំនង សម្រាប់អ្នកពិការនៅទីតាំងរបស់យើងផងដែរ។ គ្រាន់តែទូរស័ព្ទមកយើង តាមលេខ 1-800-464-4000 បាន 24 ម៉ោងក្នុងមួយថ្ងៃ 7 ថ្ងៃក្នុងមួយសប្តាហ៍ (បិទថ្ងៃបុណ្យ)។ អ្នកប្រើ TTY ហៅលេខ 711។

Korean: 요일 및 시간에 관계없이 언어지원 서비스를 무료로 이용하실 수 있습니다. 귀하는 통역 서비스,귀하의 언어로 번역된 자료 또는 대체 형식의 자료를 요청할 수 있습니다. 또한 저희 시설에서 보조기구 및 기기를 요청하실 수 있습니다. 요일 및 시간에 관계없이 1-800-464-4000 번으로 전화하십시오 (공휴일휴무). TTY 사용자번호 711.

Laotian: ການຊ່ວຍເຫຼືອດ້ານພາສາມືໃຫ້ໂດຍບໍ່ເສັງຄ່າ ແກ່ທ່ານ, ຕະຫຼອດ 24 ຊື່ວໂມງ, 7 ວັນຕໍ່ອາທິດ. ທ່ານ ສາມາດຮ້ອງຂໍຮັບບໍລິການນາຍພາສາ, ໃຫ້ແປເອກະ ສານເປັນພາສາຂອງທ່ານ, ຫຼື ໃນຮູບແບບອື່ນ. ທ່ານສາມາດຂໍອຸປະກອນຊ່ວຍເສີມ ແລະ ອຸປະກອນ ຕ່າງໆໃນສະຖານບໍລິການຂອງພວກເຮົາໄດ້.ພູງແຕ່ໂທ ຫາພວກເຮົາທີ່ 1-800-464-4000, ຕະຫຼອດ 24 ຊື່ວໂມງ, 7 ວັນຕໍ່ອາທິດ (ປົດວັນພັກຕ່າງໆ). ຜູ້ໃຊ້ສາຍ TTY ໂທ 711.

Mien: Mbenc nzoih liouh wang-henh tengx nzie faan waac bun muangx maiv zuqc cuotv zinh nyaanh meih, yietc hnoi mbenc maaih 24 norm ziangh hoc, yietc norm liv baaiz mbenc maaih 7 hnoi. Meih se haih tov heuc tengx lorx faan waac mienh tengx faan waac bun muangx, dorh nyungc horngh jaa-sic mingh faan benx meih nyei waac, a'fai liouh ginv longc benx haaix hoc sou-guv daan yaac duqv. Meih corc haih tov longc benx wuotc ginc jaa-dorngx tengx aengx caux jaa-sic nzie bun yiem njiec zorc goux baengc zingh gorn zangc. Kungx douc waac mingh lorx taux yie mbuo yiem njiec naaiv 1-800-464-4000, yietc hnoi mbenc maaih 24 norm ziangh hoc, yietc norm liv baaiz mbenc maaih 7 hnoi. (hnoi-gec se guon gorn zangc oc). TTY nyei mienh nor douc waac lorx 711.

Navajo: Doo bik'é asíníłáágóó saad bee ata' hane' bee áká e'elyeed nich'į' ąą'át'é, t'áá áłahjį' jįįgo dóó tł'ée'go áádóó tsosts'íjí ąą'át'é. Ata' hane' yidiíkił, naaltsoos t'áá Diné bizaad bee bik'i' ashchiigo, éi doodago hane' bee didiíts'íilígií yidiíkił. Hane' bee bik'i' di'diítiílígií dóó bee hane' didiíts'íilígií bína'idiłkidgo yidiíkił. Kojį hodiilnih 1-800-464-4000, t'áá áłahjį', jįįgo dóó tł'ée'go áádóó tsosts'ijí ąą'át'é. (Dahodilzingóne' doo nida'anish dago éi da'deelkaal). TTY chodayool'inigií kojį dahalne' 711.

Punjabi: ਬਿਨਾਂ ਕਿਸੀ ਲਾਗਤ ਦੇ, ਦਿਨ ਦੇ 24 ਘੰਟੇ, ਹਫਤੇ ਦੇ 7 ਦਿਨ, ਦੁਭਾਸ਼ੀਆ ਸੇਵਾਵਾਂ ਤੁਹਾਡੇ ਲਈ ਉਪਲਬਧ ਹੈ। ਤੁਸੀਂ ਇੱਕ ਦੁਭਾਸ਼ੀਏ ਦੀ ਮਦਦ ਲਈ, ਸਮੱਗਰੀਆਂ ਨੂੰ ਆਪਣੀ ਭਾਸ਼ਾ ਵਿੱਚ ਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਕਰਵਾਉਣ ਲਈ, ਜਾਂ ਕਿਸੇ ਵੱਖ ਫਾਰਮੈਟ ਵਿੱਚ ਪ੍ਰਾਪਤ ਕਰਨ ਲਈ ਬੇਨਤੀ ਕਰ ਸਕਦੇ ਹੋ। ਤੁਸੀਂ ਸਾਡੀਆਂ ਸੁਵਿਧਾਵਾਂ ਵਿੱਚ ਵੀ ਸਹਾਇਕ ਸਾਧਨਾਂ ਅਤੇ ਉਪਕਰਣਾਂ ਲਈ ਬੇਨਤੀ ਕਰ ਸਕਦੇ ਹਾਂ। ਬਸ ਸਿਰਫ਼ ਸਾਨੂੰ 1-800-464-4000 ਤੇ, ਦਿਨ ਦੇ 24 ਘੰਟੇ, ਹਫ਼ਤੇ ਦੇ 7 ਦਿਨ (ਛੁੱਟੀਆਂ ਵਾਲੇ ਦਿਨ ਬੰਦ ਰਹਿੰਦਾ ਹੈ) ਫ਼ੋਨ ਕਰੋ। TTY ਦਾ ਉਪਯੋਗ ਕਰਨ ਵਾਲੇ 711 'ਤੇ ਫ਼ੋਨ ਕਰਨ।

Russian: Мы бесплатно обеспечиваем Вас услугами перевода 24 часа в сутки, 7 дней в неделю. Вы можете воспользоваться помощью устного переводчика, запросить перевод материалов на свой язык или запросить их в одном из альтернативных форматов. Мы также можем помочь вам с вспомогательными средствами и альтернативными форматами. Просто позвоните нам по телефону 1-800-464-4000, который доступен 24 часа в сутки, 7 дней в неделю (кроме праздничных дней). Пользователи линии ТТҮ могут звонить по номеру 711.

Spanish: Tenemos disponible asistencia en su idioma sin ningún costo para usted 24 horas al día, 7 días a la semana. Puede solicitar los servicios de un intérprete, que los materiales se traduzcan a su idioma o en formatos alternativos. También puede solicitar recursos para discapacidades en nuestros centros de atención. Solo llame al **1-800-788-0616**, 24 horas al día, 7 días a la semana (excepto los días festivos). Los usuarios de TTY, deben llamar al **711**.

Tagalog: May magagamit na tulong sa wika nang wala kang babayaran, 24 na oras bawat araw, 7 araw bawat linggo. Maaari kang humingi ng mga serbisyo ng tagasalin sa wika, mga babasahin na isinalin sa iyong wika o sa mga alternatibong format. Maaari ka ring humiling ng mga karagdagang tulong at device sa aming mga pasilidad. Tawagan lamang kami sa **1-800-464-4000**, 24 na oras bawat araw, 7 araw bawat linggo (sarado sa mga pista opisyal). Ang mga gumagamit ng TTY ay maaaring tumawag sa **711**.

Thai: มีบริการช่วยเหลือด้านภาษาฟรีตลอด 24 ชั่วโมง 7 วันต่อสัปดาห์ คุณสามารถ ขอใช้บริการล่าม แปลเอกสารเป็นภาษาของคุณ หรือในรูปแบบอื่นได้ คุณสามารถขออุปกรณ์และเครื่องมือช่วยเหลือได้ที่ศูนย์บริการ ให้ความช่วยเหลือของเรา โดยโทรหา เราที่ 1-800-464-4000 ตลอด 24 ชั่วโมง 7 วันต่อสัปดาห์ (ยกเว้นวันหยุดราชการ) ผู้ใช้ TTY ให้โทร 711

Ukrainian: Послуги перекладача надаються безкоштовно, цілодобово, 7 днів на тиждень. Ви можете зробити запит на послуги усного перекладача, отримання матеріалів у перекладі мовою, якою володієте, або в альтернативних форматах. Також ви можете зробити запит на отримання допоміжних засобів і пристроїв у закладах нашої мережі компаній. Просто зателефонуйте нам за номером **1-800-464-4000**. Ми працюємо цілодобово, 7 днів на тиждень (крім святкових днів). Номер для користувачів телетайпа: **711**.

Vietnamese: Dịch vụ thông dịch được cung cấp miễn phí cho quý vị 24 giờ mỗi ngày, 7 ngày trong tuần. Quý vị có thể yêu cầu dịch vụ thông dịch, tài liệu phiên dịch ra ngôn ngữ của quý vị hoặc tài liệu bằng nhiều hình thức khác. Quý vị cũng có thể yêu cầu các phương tiện trợ giúp và thiết bị bổ trợ tại các cơ sở của chúng tôi. Quý vị chỉ cần gọi cho chúng tôi tại số 1-800-464-4000, 24 giờ mỗi ngày, 7 ngày trong tuần (trừ các ngày lễ). Người dùng TTY xin gọi 711.

Kaiser Foundation Health Plan, Inc. 393 E. Walnut St. Pasadena, CA 91188 Важная информация о плане медицинского страхования Kaiser Permanente по программе Medicare kp.org/medicare